Table of Contents

PERSONAL INFORMATION	2
BRIEF DESCRIPTION OF JOB DUTIES	2
AREAS OF SPECIALIZATION	
EDUCATIONAL BACKGROUND	
EMPLOYMENT	4
YEAR TENURE/PERMANENT STATUS AWARDED BY UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA	4
GRADUATE FACULTY STATUS	4
GRADUATE COMMITTEE ACTIVITIES	5
OTHER MENTORSHIP ACTIVITIES AT THE UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA AND OTHER INSTITUTIONS	11
PUBLICATIONS	14
LECTURES, SPEECHES, OR POSTERS PRESENTED AT PROFESSIONAL CONFERENCES/MEETINGS	24
CONTRACTS AND GRANTS	38
UNIVERSITY GOVERNANCE AND SERVICE	46
CONSULTATIONS OUTSIDE THE UNIVERSITY	47
EDITOR OF A SCHOLARLY JOURNAL, SERVICE ON AN EDITORIAL ADVISORY BOARD, OR REVIEWER FOR A SCHOLARLY JOURNAL	49
CLINICAL SERVICE OR CLINICAL ACTIVITIES	50
MEMBERSHIP AND ACTIVITIES IN THE PROFESSION	51
HONORS	53

CURRICULUM VITAE

PERSONAL INFORMATION

Deidre B. Pereira, PhD
Department of Clinical and Health Psychology
College of Public Health and Health Professions
University of Florida
P.O. Box 100165
101 S. Newell Dr., Room 3137

Gainesville, FL 32610-0165 Tel: (352) 273-6039 Fax: (352) 273-6156

Email: dpereira@phhp.ufl.edu

Website: http://psychooncology.phhp.ufl.edu

CURRENT RANK: Associate Professor

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT: Clinical and Health Psychology CITIZENSHIP: United States of America

LICENSE: Licensed Psychologist, State of Florida, PY6849
BOARD CERTIFICATION: Clinical Health Psychology (Diploma Number 8752)

PRIVILEGES: Psychologist (Provider #491944)
University of Florida Health

BRIEF DESCRIPTION OF JOB DUTIES

Since July 2003, Dr. Pereira has held a 1.0 FTE appointment in the Department of Clinical and Health Psychology in the College of Public Health and Health Professions.

A. Research

Dr. Pereira's independent program of research integrates three areas of research: psycho-oncology, psychoneuroimmunology (PNI), and women's health. Her job duties include preparing grant applications in order to seek/receive external funding and preparing manuscripts for publication in peer reviewed journals in behavioral/psychosomatic medicine, psycho-oncology, and PNI.

B. <u>Teaching</u>

i. Research Mentorship

Dr. Pereira has served as an active research mentor for predoctoral and postdoctoral students in clinical health psychology. Dr. Pereira also routinely serves as a doctoral committee member for students in the College of Nursing and in the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences' Department of Psychology. In addition, she provides research mentorship to predoctoral students completing their internship year in the Department of Clinical and Health Psychology. She also provides research mentorship to approximately one to three undergraduate honors students in any given year, as well as to undergraduates who are engaging in independent research for credit (CLP 3911).

ii. Clinical Teaching

Dr. Pereira serves as the Attending Psychologist for the Psycho-Oncology Service in the UF Health Psychology Clinic. Her primary role is to train and supervise predoctoral and postdoctoral students in the psychological evaluation and treatment of oncology patients. She currently supervises core practicum students who are assigned to their first medical psychology practicum, as well as advanced practicum students who are seeking more intensive training in psycho-oncology. She also supervises the short- and long-term psychological treatment of individuals with chronic and life-limiting illnesses, carrying a supervision load of approximately 30-40 outpatients/inpatients at any given time.

iii. Classroom-Based Teaching

Dr. Pereira's area of graduate teaching expertise is clinical health psychology, psycho-oncology, and the biopsychosocial aspects of women's health. She is the primary instructor for Advanced Behavioral Medicine and Health Psychology (CLP 7317) course requirement. This course is taught once every two years. She also as the faculty mentor/supervisor of Introduction to Health Psychology (CLP 4314), an undergraduate course. This course is taught once per year.

C. Service

Dr. Pereira's service to the Department, College, Academic Health Center, and University includes serving as the Department's Area Head and on faculty search committees; the Department's graduate student admissions committee; the Department's masters committees; the Department's Executive, Curriculum, and Clinical Operations Committees; the College's Curriculum Committee; the College's Collaboration Committee; the Academic Health Center's End-of-Life committee; and the UF Health Joint Oncology Program.

AREAS OF SPECIALIZATION

Clinical Health Psychology Psycho-Oncology Psychoneuroimmunology Women's Health

EDUCATIONAL BACKGROUND

Institution	MAJOR/AREA OF SPECIALIZATION	DEGREE	YEAR
University of Miami	NIMH Training Grant, Biospsychosocial Research in Immunology and AIDS	Postdoctoral Fellowship	2000
University of Miami	Clinical Psychology, Specialization in Health Psychology	Ph.D.	1999
University of Miami	Clinical Psychology, Specialization in Health Psychology	M.S.	1997
University of Pennsylvania	Psychology	B.A.	1991

EMPLOYMENT

Institution	Position	YEARS
University of Florida Department of Clinical and Health Psychology	Associate Professor (Tenured)	2011 – Present
University of Florida Department of Clinical and Health Psychology	Assistant Professor (Tenure-Accruing)	2003 – 2011
University of Miami Departments of Psychology and Obstetrics and Gynecology	Research Assistant Professor (Non-tenure Accruing)	2001 – 2003
University of Miami School of Medicine Institute for Women's Health Departments of Obstetrics and Gynecology and Psychology	Research Assistant Professor (Non-tenure Accruing)	2000 – 2001
University of Miami Department of Psychology	Postdoctoral Fellow	1999 – 2000
University of Miami University of Miami Counseling Center	Clinical Psychology Intern	1998 – 1999
University of Miami Department of Psychology	Predoctoral Graduate Student Researcher	1994 – 1998
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA Department of Psychology	Research Assistant	1991 – 1994
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA Department of Psychology	Undergraduate Research Assistant	1990 – 1991

YEAR TENURE/PERMANENT STATUS AWARDED BY UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA

2011

GRADUATE FACULTY STATUS

Member of the UF Graduate Faculty since 2003 (Clinical and Health Psychology).

GRADUATE COMMITTEE ACTIVITIES

Note: TBD = To Be Determined.

Masters' Committees, Chair (14)

Student Name	Role	Degree	Major	Degree Date	Degree Type	Thesis/Dissertation Title
HANVEY, GRACE	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2020 (Anticipated)	Thesis	ТВА
CARTAGENA, GABRIEL	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2019	Thesis	UNDERSTANDING THE RELATIONSHIPS AMONG RACIAL/ETHNIC MINORITY STATUS, SOCIOECONOMIC STATUS, MOOD/ANXIETY, AND CYTOKINES IN WOMEN UNDERGOING SURGERY FOR SUSPECTED GYNECOLOGIC CANCER
KIRSCH, JANAE	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2018	Thesis	Sleep Latency and Vascular Endothelial Growth Factor in Long-Term Endometrial Cancer Survival
PADRON, ADAIXA	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2018	Thesis	Dyadic Relationships among Sense of Mastery, Cancer-Related Distress, and Salivary Cortisol in Patients and Caregivers Impacted by Advanced Abdominal and Pelvic Malignancies
KACEL,ELIZABETH L	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2015	Thesis	Psychosocial Adjustment in the Preoperative Period: Understanding the Associations among Stressful Life Events, Depressed Mood, and Symptoms of Anxiety in Women Undergoing Surgical Resection of Suspected Endometrial Cancer
ESPARZA- DURAN,DIEGO	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2014	Thesis	Relationships between Unfavorable Neighborhood Characteristics and Diurnal Cortisol Rhythm in Gynecological Cancer Patients with Sleep Disturbance
POSTUPACK,RACHEL A	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	Relationships among Perceived Stress Management Skills and Sleep, Pain, and Mood in Women with Suspected Gynecologic Cancers
WONG,SHAN SHAN	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	Personality as a Predictor of Biopsychosocial Outcomes in Women with Non-Metastatic Endometrial Cancer
TELEPAK,LAURA C	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	Psychosocial Factors and Survival in Women with Early Stage Endometrial Cancer
PATIDAR,SEEMA M	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2010	Thesis	Type D Personality, Th-1 Cytokine Levels and Cytomegalovirus Antigenemia in Patients Undergoing Allogeneic Hematopoietic Stem Cell Transplant
SMITH,STEPHANIE G	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2010	Thesis	Alpha-Amylase and Cortisol in Women with Endometrial Cancer: Comparing Diurnal Profiles in Relation to Stress

LIPE,MEGAN R	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	A Risk and Resistance Model for Predicting Medication Adherence in Young Children with Asthma: Role of Parent Stress, Child Temperament, and Social Support
SANNES,TIMOTHY S	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	Anxiety and Auto-Antibody Production to Heat Shock Protein 70 in Patients Undergoing Surgery for Suspected Endometrial Cancer
DODD,STACY M	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	Depressive Symptoms and Cervical Neoplasia in HIV+ Women with Human Papillomavirus Infection
JENSEN,SALLY ELIZABET	Chair	M.S.	Psychology	2005	Thesis	Relationships Among Perceived Stress, Sleep Quality, and Diurnal Cortisol in Endometrial Cancer Patients: A Pilot Study

Masters' Committees, Member (41)

Student Name	Role	Degree	Major	Degree Date	Degree Type	Thesis/Dissertation Title
BAILEY,BRITTANY A	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2016	Thesis	Youth Self Esteem: Examining the Role of Executive Functioning and Academic Achievement
DEGENER,RENEE T	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2015	Thesis	Association of Perceived Health to Physical Activity Changes in a Behavioral Weight Loss Program
HEARN,LAUREN E	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2014	Thesis	Time since Release from Incarceration and HIV Risk Behaviors among Women: the Potential Protective Role of Committed Partners during Re-Entry
LAITNER,MELISSA H	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2014	Thesis	The Role of Self-Monitoring in the Maintenance of Weight Loss Success
MANGAL,PAUL C	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2014	Thesis	Emotional Memory and Electrocortical Indeces of Arousal: Influence of Age and Parkinson Disease
SEIDER,TALIA R	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2014	Thesis	Age and HIV Effects on Cerebral White Matter and Cognitive Functioning
SEVEL,LANDREW S	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2014	Thesis	Placebo Analgesia: Neuromodulation of Pain- Related Effective Connectivity
WESTEN,SARAH C	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2014	Thesis	Family Mealtime Functioning and Parental Feeding Concerns and Practices
ALABDULJABBAR,MANAL	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	Effects of a Low-Dose Behavioral Treatment for Obesity
BALKHI,AMANDA MARIE	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	Quantifying the Diabetes Online Community: An Investigation of Online Forums for Diabetes
GARCIA,AMANDA M	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	A Functional and Structural Model of Naming in Alzheimer's Disease
GERING,DANIEL L	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	Fathers in Treatment: Paternal Anxiety and Depression as Predictors of Involvement and Engagement in Parent-Child Interaction Therapy
GULLETT,JOSEPH M	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	The Relationship between Pre-Deployment Intelligence and PTSD in OEF-OIF Veterans with Mild Traumatic Brain Injury

SNYDER,ALIYAH R	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	A Normative Study of the Sport Concussion Assessment Tool (SCAT2) in Children and
VATTHAUER,KARLYN E	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2013	Thesis	Adolescents Sleep Predicts Task Negative Brain Activity in
VATINAOLI, KARLIN L	IVIEITIBEI	101.5.	rsychology	2013	1116313	Fibromyalgia Participants with Chronic Insomnia
BHUIYAN,NADIA N	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	Maternal Disciplinary Behaviors and Disruptive Behavior Disorders in Parent-Child Interaction Therapy
EDWARDS,CARMEN S	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	From the Clinic to the Classroom: Generalization of Parent-Child Interaction Therapy Treatment Effects
GRAVANO,JASON T	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	A Behavioral and Electrophysiological Evaluation of Attentional Networks in Parkinson's Disease.
KIRTON,JOSHUA W	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	Depressive Symptoms and Symptom Dimensions as Predictors of White Matter Lesion Volume in Older Adults.
SEGE,CHRISTOPHER T	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	Anticipation, Affect, and Attention: Central and Peripheral Processes
SPRINGER,KRISTEN	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	Investigating Patient Expectations and Treatment Outcome in a Chronic Low Back Pain Population
THOMAS,KELSEY R	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2012	Thesis	Verbal Prompting as a Method for Improving Everyday Cognition in MCI and Unimpaired Older Adults
CLIONSKY,LEAH N	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	Test-Retest Reliability of Activity Measurement in Preschoolers with Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder
EWIGMAN,NATHAN L	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	Modifiable Contributors to Rural Disparities in Type 2 Diabetes and Cardiovascular Disease
FUSSELL,RYAN E	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	Spare the Rod and Spoil the Child: Relations Among Parenting Style, Corporal Punishment, and Child Aggression
MIDDLETON,KATHRYN R	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	Contributions of Weight Loss and Increased Physical Fitness to Improvements in Health- Related Quality of Life
N'ZI,AMANDA M	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	Multiple Informant Measures of Young Children with ADHD Across Domains from Pre to Post Treatment with Parent Child Interaction Therapy
SOZDA,CHRISTOPHER N	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2009	Thesis	Impairment of Cognitive Control Component Processes after Traumatic Brain Injury: An fMRI Study
ANDRE GLENN,RACHEL	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	Presurgical Depression and Anesthetic Sensitivity in Women Undergoing Surgery for the Removal of Gynecological Tumors
GIBBONS,LAUREN M	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	Outcomes of Behavioral Weight Loss Treatment: A Comparison of Middle-Aged and Older Adults
GRABILL,KRISTEN M	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	Relationship among Family Functioning, Adherence, and Metabolic Control: Longitudinal Follow-Up
HASSINGER,ALISA D	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	The Relationship of Fear-Avoidance to Disability: A Quantitative Review
LEVY,ILANA F	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	Lexical Ambiguity Priming in Older Adults: Parameters of Enhancement and Suppression
MCCANN,SARAH JEAN	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	Executive Functions in Children with Reading Disability
STUTTS,LAUREN A	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2007	Thesis	Patient Evaluation of Implantable Cardioverter Defibrillator Recall Communication Strategies

GRAHAM,TIFFANY LEIGH	Member	M.S.	Psychology	2005	Thesis	Lesbian Women and Eating Disorder
						Symptomatology: A Test and Extension of
						Objectification Theory
CHARDON, MARIE L	Member	M.S.	Psychology		Thesis	Adjustment Problems, Sleep, and Disordered
				2016		Eating Attitudes and Behaviors
CLARK,JAYLYN F	Member	M.S.	Psychology		Thesis	Influence of Sex, Race, and Weight Cues on
						Individual Pain Decisions about Chronic Pediatric
				2016		Pain: Virtual Human Technology
HOUCK,ZACHARY M	Member	M.S.	Psychology		Thesis	The Impact of Developmental History Factors on
						Baseline Neurocognitive Test Performance in
				2016		Collegiate Student Athletes
MANNES,ZACHARY L	Member	M.S.	Psychology		Thesis	Loneliness and Substance Use: Gender
						Differences among HIV-Positive Black/African
				2016		Adults 50 and Older
SVINGOS,ADRIAN M	Member	M.S.	Psychology		Thesis	Exploring the Relationship between Sleep and
						Cognition in a Heterogeneous Clinical Pediatric
				2016		Sample

Dissertation Committees, Chair or Co-Chair (18)

Student Name	Role	Degree	Major	Degree Date	Degree Type	Thesis/Dissertation Title
CARTAGENA, GABRIEL	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2021 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
KIRSCH, JANAE	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2021 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
PADRON, ADAIXA	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2021 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
ULFIG,CHANTEL	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2020 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
KACEL,ELIZABETH L	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2019	Dissertation	Feasibility/Acceptability of Yoga for Fear of Cancer in Women with Gynecologic Cancers
GERING,DANIEL L	Co- Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2019	Dissertation	An Examination of Symptoms, Diagnoses, and the Interaction of Sex in a Clinical Sample of Children Referred for Potential Autism Spectrum Disorder
ESPARZA- DURAN,DIEGO	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2017	Dissertation	Sleep, Diurnal Cortisol Rhythm, and Inflammation in Post-Surgical Women with Gynecological Cancer
HEARN,LAUREN E	Co- Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2017	Dissertation	An Examination of Patient Narratives as a Decision Making Tool for Early Stage Breast Cancer Surgery
KARABETIAN,CHRISTY	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2017	Dissertation	The Effect of Obesity on Accelerometry- Measured Physical Activity following Surgery for Gynecologic Malignancies
WONG,SHAN SHAN	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2017	Dissertation	Assessing the Benefits of Photovoice on Quality of Life Outcomes in Patients and Caregivers Impacted by Pancreatic Cancer
POSTUPACK,RACHEL A	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2016	Dissertation	A Model of Intra-Individual Variability in Pain Experience Related to Inflammation and Distress in Post-Surgical Women with Gynecologic Malignancies
TRINASTIC,LAURA C	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2015	Dissertation	Sleep disturbance as a predictor for psychosocial symptoms following surgery for

						gynecologic cancer: a focus on intraindividual variability
PATIDAR,SEEMA M	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2013	Dissertation	Distress, Neuroimmune Dysregulation, and Clinical Outcomes in Women Undergoing Total Abdominal Hysterectomy and Bilateral Salpingo Oophorectomy for Suspected Endometrial Cancer
SANNES,TIMOTHY S	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2013	Dissertation	Cortisol Dysregulation and Mood Disturbance in Women Undergoing Surgery for Endometrial Cancer
SMITH,STEPHANIE G	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2013	Dissertation	A Model for Examining Psychosocial, Immune, and Endocrine Factors Affecting Wound Healing in Women Undergoing Surgery for Endometrial Cancer
LIPE,MEGAN R	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2012	Dissertation	Using Photovoice to Assess Quality of Life in Individuals Impacted by Advanced Gynecologic Malignancies
DODD,STACY M	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2010	Dissertation	Ambivalent Social Support and Psychoneuroimmunologic Relationships Among Women Undergoing Surgery for Suspected Endometrial Cancer
JENSEN,SALLY ELIZABET	Chair	Ph.D.	Psychology	2008	Dissertation	Psychoneuroimmunologic Predictors of Post- Surgical Outcome in Women with Endometrial Cancer

Dissertation Committees, Member or External Member (29)

Student Name	Role	Degr ee	Major	Degree Date	Degree Type	Thesis/Dissertation Title
WU, BINCAO	Member	Ph.D.	Pharmaceutical Sciences	2020 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
WESOLOWICZ, DANIELLE	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2021 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
ALABDULJABBAR,MA NAL	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2020 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	Longitudinal Effects of Family Based Behavioral Treatment of Obesity: Child and Family Characteristics That Influence Children's Eating Attitudes and Behaviors
NETZ, MALLORY	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2020 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
SCOTT,BONNIE M	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2020 (Anticipated)	Dissertation	TBD
ARIEL,AVIVA H	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2019	Dissertation	Efficacy of a Brief Yoga Intervention for Body Image Dissatisfaction in College-Aged Women
HIZEL,LOREN P	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2019	Dissertation	LATENCY AND GRAPHOMOTOR COMPONENTS OF THE DIGITAL CLOCK DRAWING TASK IN

						PARKINSON'S DISEASE AND PARKINSON'S DISEASE COGNITIVE PHENOTYPES
CHHABRIA,KARISHMA SANJAY	External	Ph.D.	Public Health	2018	Dissertation	Investigating the Impact of Biopsychosocial Factors on Treatment Outcomes in Head and Neck Cancer Patients
DIGGINS,ALLYSON D	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2018	Dissertation	Understanding Physical Activity Behavior among Black Female College Students: An Exploration of the Theory of Planned Behavior and PEN- 3 Model
SCHWAB,NADINE A	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2018	Dissertation	NEUROANATOMICAL AND COGNITIVE ASSOCIATIONS OF C-REACTIVE PROTEIN IN NON-DEMENTED OLDER ADULTS WITH JOINT PAIN: A REPLICATIVE AND EXPLORATORY APPROACH
SEVEL, LANDREW S	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2017	Dissertation	Training Endogenous Pain Modulation: Effects on Resting-State Functional Brain Connectivity in Healthy Volunteers
WESTEN,SARAH C	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2017	Dissertation	Adherence in Youth with Type 1 Diabetes on Multiple Daily Injections and Insulin Pump Therapy and Associated Psychological Factors
MINSKI,SAMANTHA A	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2016	Dissertation	Development and Validation of a Scale to Measure Self-Efficacy Beliefs for Diet and Exercise Behaviors
MUNDT, JENNIFER M	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2016	Dissertation	An Examination of Pain's Relationship to Sleep Fragmentation and Disordered Breathing across Common Sleep Disorders
KLITZMAN,PAGE H	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2015	Dissertation	Individual and Family Factors Associated with Pharmacological and Behavioral Adherence in Pediatric Sickle Cell Disease
NIGHTINGALE,CHAND YLEN	External	Ph.D.	Public Health	2014	Dissertation	A Prospective Biopsychosocial Investigation into Head and Neck Cancer Caregiving
WANDNER,LAURA D	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2014	Dissertation	Effect of a Perspective Taking Intervention on Consideration of Race, Sex, and Age in Pain Assessment and Treatment Decisions
YAM,ANNA	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2014	Dissertation	The Effects of Spatially-Demanding Videogame Training on Mental Rotation Performance and Confidence in Older Adults
ELLIS,LOIS META	External /Minor	Ph.D.	Nursing Sciences	2013	Dissertation	Symptom Clusters in Breast Cancer Survivors: Prevalence, Predictors, and Consequences
FUSSELL,RYAN E	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2012	Dissertation	Emotional and Behavioral Functioning of Siblings of Pediatric Cancer Patients: Discordance between Parent and Self-Report and Associations with Family Functioning

NISENZON,ANNE N	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2011	Dissertation	The Role of Anger in Screening for Prognostic Risk Factors and Subgrouping Low Back Pain Patients
STUTTS,LAUREN A	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2010	Dissertation	Investigating Patient and Healthcare Student Characteristics on Pain Assessment Using Virtual Human Technology
CROSS,NATALIE J	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2009	Dissertation	Actigraphy and Sleep Diaries in the Assessment of Sleep Patterns in Cardiac Disease
MELNYK,DARYA K	External	Ph.D.	Psychology	2009	Dissertation	When We Do Not Want to Know: The Information Avoidance Model
LEHMAN,BRANDY LEE	External /Minor	Ph.D.	Nursing Sciences	2008	Dissertation	Understanding Stress, Immunity, and Sleep Disturbances in Caregivers of Persons with Dementia
OBRIEN,KELLY ANN	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2008	Dissertation	Training Methods for the Child Directed Interaction (CDI) in Parent- Child Interaction Therapy (PCIT) and Parenting Skill Acquisition
KUHL,EMILY ANN	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2007	Dissertation	Patient Assisted Computerized Education for Recipients of Implantable Cardioverter Defibrillators (PACER): A Randomized Controlled Trial of the PACER Program
LAGEMAN,SARAH	Member	Ph.D.	Psychology	2006	Dissertation	The Role of Neuropsychological Testing in Assessing the Impact of Standard Treatments on Cognition in Breast Cancer Patients
MURRAY JR,THOMAS L	External	Ph.D.	Marriage and Family Counseling	2005	Dissertation	An Empirical Examination of Bowen Natural Systems Theory as It Applies to Fibromyalgia Syndrome

OTHER MENTORSHIP ACTIVITIES AT THE UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA AND OTHER INSTITUTIONS

Note: Institution of the Home Dept. is the University of Florida unless otherwise noted.							
Role	STUDENT	RESEARCH TOPIC	Номе DEPT.	Dates of Mentorship/Defense			
Postdoctoral Research Mentor	Stephanie G. Smith	Psychoneuroimmunology and Psycho-Oncology	CHP	2015-2016			
	Larry Keen II	Psychoneuroimmunologic aspects of substance use in racial/ethnic minority populations	CHP	2012 - 2014			
	Evangelia Banou	Psychoneuroimmunologic aspects of pain	CHP	2007 – 2009			
	Nicole E. Ennis	NIMH Training Grant, Biospsychosocial Research in Immunology and AIDS	Psychology, University of Miami	2001 – 2003			
	Karly Murphy	Psychoneuroimmunology and Psycho-Oncology	CHP	2017 - 2018			

Internship Research Mentor	Stephanie G. Smith	Psychoneuroimmunology and Psycho-Oncology	CHP	2015 - 2016
	Ashli Brooke Walters	Psychoneuroimmunology and Psycho-Oncology	CHP	2014 – 2015
	Heather McGinty	Psychoneuroimmunology and Psycho-Oncology	CHP	2013 – 2014
	Elizabeth Lush	Psychoneuroimmunology and Psycho-Oncology	CHP	2011 – 2012
	Lise Solberg Nes	Psychoneuroimmunology and Psycho-Oncology	CHP	2008 - 2009
	Lisa Christian	Relations among distress and immunity in hematopoietic stem cell transplant recipients	CHP	2007 – 2008
	Stacy Parenteau	Psychoneuroimmunologic aspects of pain	CHP	2007 – 2008
	Evangelina Banou	Psychoneuroimmunology and cancer	CHP	2006 – 2007
	Sarah Rausch	Psychoneuroimmunology and cancer	CHP	2006 – 2007
	Kristen Wells	Psychosocial relations among women with co-morbid diabetes mellitus and endometrial cancer	CHP	2005 – 2006
	Ivy Ho	Emotional distress, immune functioning, and HSV titer levels among HIV+ women	CHP	2003 – 2004
Advanced Research Mentor	Lindsey Boegehold	Psycho-oncology, psychoneuroimmunology, and women's health	CHP	2007 – 2008
	Natalie Cross	Psycho-oncology, psychoneuroimmunology, and women's health	CHP	2004 – 2005
Post baccalaureate Research Mentor	Alicia Roth	Sleep, pain, and mood relations among women with gynecologic cancers	CHP	2013-2014
	Rebecca Barry	Sleep, pain, and mood relations among women with gynecologic cancers	CHP	2012-2013
	Lauren Yuill	PNI relations among women with endometrial cancer	CHP	2003 – 2005
	llona Buscher	CBSM effects on cervical dysplasia and quality of life among HIV+ women with HPV	Psychology, University of Miami	2001 – 2003
Undergraduate Research/Honor's Thesis Mentor or Committee Member	Sharon Kurian	Sleep, pain, and mood relations among women with gynecologic cancers	CHP	2016-2017
	Judi Fusco	Sleep, pain, and mood relations among women with gynecologic cancers	CHP	2015-2016

Rennette Zavala	Sleep, pain, and mood relations among women with	CHP	2014-2015
Emily Navarrette	gynecologic cancers Sleep, pain, and mood relations among women with	CHP	2013-2014
Rebecca Barry	gynecologic cancers Sleep, pain, and mood relations among women with	CHP	2011-2012
Jessica Johnson	gynecologic cancers Cognitive behavioral effects on sleep, pain, and cytokines in	CHP	2010 – 2012
Ami Patel	gynecologic cancers Cognitive behavioral effects on sleep, pain, and cytokines in gynecologic cancers	СНР	2010
Khushali Shah	Cognitive behavioral effects on sleep, pain, and cytokines in gynecologic cancers	СНР	2010 – 2011
Shan Wong	Effects of mood induction on	Psych.	2010
Nicole Flaig	performance test anxiety Cognitive behavioral effects on sleep, pain, and cytokines in gynecologic cancers	СНР	2009 – 2010
Michelle Reed	Arts-in-Medicine and hematopoietic stem cell	СНР	2009 – 2010
Daniel Elgut	transplant outcomes PNI relations among women with endometrial cancer	CHP	2009 – 2010
Rebecca Nichols	PNI relations among women with endometrial cancer	CHP	2009 – 2010
Jessica Ortega	The role of ANT2 in cancer cell metabolism	CHP	2008 – 2009
Jenna Taino	PNI relations among women with endometrial cancer	CHP	2008 – 2009 (Graduated with Highest Honors)
Zarabeth Golden	Arts-in-Medicine and hematopoietic stem cell transplant outcomes (Recipient, University Scholar Award)	CHP	2007 – 2009
Patrick Broderick	Psychoneuroimmunology and cancer	CHP	2007 – 2008
Simone Sherman	Self-monitoring in overweight children	CHP	2007
Kerri Krieger	Cognition related to depression and mood status: A preliminary analysis	CHP	2007
Sophie Chrisomalis	Psychoneuroimmunology and cancer	CHP	2006 – 2007
Amber Martin	Psychoneuroimmunology and cancer (Recipient, Outstanding Undergraduate Presentation, PHHP Research Day)	CHP	2006 – 2007

	Melissa Hosonitz	Depression and cytokine production in women with endometrial cancer PNI relations among women with endometrial cancer	СНР	2005 – 2006
	Melanie Moore		CHP	2003 – 2004
	HaNa Kim	PNI relations among women with endometrial cancer	CHP	2003 – 2004
Member, 2 Masters Committees, External to University of Florida	Rachel Rose	Sexual trauma, depression, and sexual quality of life among HIV+ HPV+ women (Co-Chair)	Psychology, University of Miami	2003
	Marika Haritos	The relationship between benefit finding and natural killer cells over time in HIV+ HPV+ women: A hierarchical linear model (Co-Chair)	Psychology, University of Miami	2003
Member, 2 Dissertation Committees, External to University of Florida	Michele Peake	Assessing the effectiveness and appropriateness of a cognitive-behavioral stress management intervention for African American HIV+ HPV+ women	Psychology, University of Miami	2006
	Adam Carrico	Long-term CBSM effects on immunity and psychological functioning in gay/bisexual men	Psychology, University of Miami	2003

PUBLICATIONS

<u>Note:</u> Single asterisk (*) designates publication by pre- or post-doctoral student mentored in research by Dr. Pereira. <u>Underlined name(s)</u> indicates principal author(s).

a. Books, Sole Author

None.

b. Books, Co-authored

None.

c. Books, Edited

None.

- d. Books, Contributor of Chapter
 - 1. <u>Padron, A.*</u> and Pereira, D.B. (In Press). Mental disorders. In D.Gu & M.E. Dupre (Eds.), *Encyclopedia of Gerontology and Population Aging*. Cham, Switzerland: Springer International Publishing.
 - 2. Keen II, Larry, Turner, Arlener, D., Pereira, D., Callender, C., & Campbell, A. (In Press). The psychoneuroimmunological influences of recreational marijuana. In B. Toni (Ed.), New Trends and

- Advanced Methods in Interdisciplinary Mathematical Sciences. New York, NY: Springer International Publishing. DOI 10.1007/978-3-319-55612-3 5.
- 3. Rozensky, R.H., Pereira, D.B., & Whitehead, N.E. (2016). Health psychology assessment. In J.C. Norcross, G.R. VandenBos, & D.K. Freedheim (Eds.), *APA Handbook of Clinical Psychology, Volume III. Clinical Psychology: Applications and Methods*. Washington, DC: APA Publishing.
- 4. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u> & Garey, S.L.* (2013). Cervical cancer. In M.D. Gellman & J.R. Turner (Eds.), *Encyclopedia of Behavioral Medicine*. New York, NY: Springer Publishing Company.
- 5. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, Lipe, M.R.,* & Telepak, L.* (2013). Cancer management and treatment. In M.D. Gellman & J.R. Turner (Eds.), *Encyclopedia of Behavioral Medicine*. New York, NY: Springer Publishing Company.
- 6. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u> & Patidar, S.M.* (2013). Epstein Barr Virus. In M.D. Gellman & J.R. Turner (Eds.), *Encyclopedia of Behavioral Medicine*. New York, NY: Springer Publishing Company.
- 7. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u> & Sannes, T.S.* (2013). Genital herpes. In M.D. Gellman & J.R. Turner (Eds.), *Encyclopedia of Behavioral Medicine*. New York, NY: Springer Publishing Company.
- 8. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u> & Penedo, F.J. (2005). Psychoneuroimmunology and Chronic Viral Disease: HIV Infection. In K. Vedhara & M. Irwin (Eds.), *Human Psychoneuroimmunology (pp. 165 194)*. Oxford: Oxford University Press.
- 9. <u>Byrnes Pereira, D.</u> (2002). Interventions for mothers during pregnancy and postpartum: Behavioral and pharmacological approaches. In M. Chesney & M.H. Antoni (Eds.), *Innovative Approaches to Health Psychology: Prevention and Treatment Lessons From AIDS (pp. 141-166).* Washington, D.C.: American Psychological Association Press.
- 10. <u>Byrnes (Pereira)</u>, <u>D.</u> (1992). Explanatory style (Attributional style) and the CAVE technique: Measuring a subject's explanatory style. In Jonides, J., and Rozin, P. (Eds.), *Basic Psychology Study Guide (pp. 222-226)*. New York, New York: W. W. Norton & Company Inc.

e. Monographs

None.

f. Refereed Publications

- 1. <u>Kacel, E.L.</u>,* Kirsch, J., Sannes, T.S., Patidar, S., Postupack, R., Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Ulfig, C.M., McCrae, C.S., Robinson, M.E., Castagno, J., Schultz, G., & Pereira, D.B. (In Press). Interleukin-6 and Body Mass Index, Tobacco Use, and Sleep in Gynecologic Cancers. *Health Psychology*.
- 2. <u>Huo, J.</u>, Bian J., Xie, Z., Hong, Y.R., Wilkie, D.J., & Pereira, D.B. (2019). Patterns of postdiagnosis depression among late-stage cancer patients: do racial/ethnic and sex disparities exist? *American Journal of Clinical Oncology*, *42*(8), 675-681. doi: 10.1097/COC.000000000000569.
- 3. <u>Kacel, E.L.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., & Estores, I.M. (2019). Advancing supportive oncology care via collaboration between psycho-oncology and integrative medicine. *Supportive Care in Cancer, 27(9),* 3175-3178. DOI: 10.1007/s00520-019-04840-y.
- 4. Wong, S. S.,* George, T. J., Godfrey, M., Le, J., & Pereira, D. B. (2019). Using photography to explore psychological distress in patients with pancreatic cancer and their caregivers: a qualitative study. Supportive Care in Cancer, 27(1), 321-328.

- 5. <u>Kirsch, J. L.,*</u> Robinson, M. E., McCrae, C. S., Kacel, E. L., Wong, S. S., Patidar, S., ... & Pereira, D. B. (2018). Associations Among Sleep Latency, Subjective Pain, and Thermal Pain Sensitivity in Gynecologic Cancer. *Pain Medicine*, *0*(0), *1-8*. DOI: 10.1093/pm/pny236.
- Lynch Kelly, D., Lyon, D. E., Periera, D., Garvan, C., & Wingard, J. (2018). Lifestyle Behaviors, Perceived Stress, and Inflammation of Individuals With Chronic Graft-Versus-Host Disease. *Cancer Nursing*, 41(1), 11-22. doi:10.1097/ncc.00000000000000453. [Author's Note: "Pereira" spelled incorrectly.]
- 7. <u>Kacel, E.,*</u> Whitehead, N.E., & Pereira, D.B. (2017). Narcissistic personality disorder in clinical health psychology practice: Case studies of comorbid distress and life-limiting illness. *Journal of Behavioral Medicine*, *43*(3), 156-164. doi: 10.1080/08964289.2017.1301875.
- 8. Odedina, F., Young, M., Pereira, D., Williams, C., Nguyen, J., & Dagne, G. (2017). Point of prostate cancer diagnosis (PPCD) experiences of Black men: The Florida CaPCaS study. *Journal of Community and Supportive Oncology*, 15 (1), 10-19. doi: 10.12788/jcso.0323.
- 9. Odedina, F.T., Young, M.E., Pereira, D., Williams, C., Nguyen, J., & Dagne, G. (2017). Needs of black men at the point of prostate cancer diagnosis (PPCD): The Florida CaPCaS Study. International Journal of Cancer and Oncology, 4(1): 1-4. DOI: 10.15436/2377-0902.16.1109
- 10. <u>Nightingale, C.L.</u>,* Curbow, B.A., Wingard, J.R., Pereira, D.B., & Carnaby, G.D. (2016). Burden, quality of life, and social support in caregivers of patients undergoing radiotherapy for head and neck cancer: a pilot study. *Chronic Illness*, *12*(*13*), 236-245. doi: 10/1177/1742395316644305.
- 11. Nightingale, C.L.,* Pereira, D.B., Curbow, B.A., Wingard, J.R., & Carnaby, G.D. (2016). A prospective biopsychosocial investigation into head and neck cancer caregiving. *Biological Research in Nursing*, 27. doi: 10/1177/1099800416660760.
- 12. <u>Price, C.C.</u>, Pereira, D.B., Garvan, C. W., Nguyen, P., Herman, M., Seubert, C. (2015). Prospective Pilot Investigation: Pre-Surgical Depressive Symptom Severity and Anesthesia Response in Women Undergoing Surgery for Gynecologic Mass Removal. *International Journal of Behavioral Medicine*, 22(4), 521-529. doi: 10.1007/s12529-014-9451-1.
- 13. Nightingale, C.L.,* Cranley, N.M., Kacel, E., Wong, S., Pereira, D.B., & Carnaby, G. (2015). A review of music interventions during end-of-life care. *OA Alternative Medicine*, *2*(1), 7.
- Keen, L 2nd,* Pereira, D., & Latimer, W. (2014). Self-reported lifetime marijuana use and interleukin-6 levels in middle-aged African Americans. *Drug and Alcohol Dependence*, 140, 156-160. doi:pii: S0376-8716(14)00837-0. 10.1016/j.drugalcdep.2014.04.011. PubMed PMID: 24799289.
- 15. <u>Telepak, L.C.</u>,* Jensen, S.E., Dodd, S.M., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2014). Psychosocial factors and mortality in women with early stage endometrial cancer. *British Journal of Health Psychology*, 19(4), 737-750. doi: 10.1111/bjhp.12070. PubMed PMID: 24152380.
- 16. <u>Armstrong, M.L.</u>,* Duncan, C.L., Stokes, J.O., & Pereira, D. (2014). Association of caregiver health beliefs and parenting stress with medication adherence in preschoolers with asthma. *Journal of Asthma*, *51*(4), 366-372. PubMed PMID: 24393082.
- 17. Lopez, C., Antoni, M.H., Pereira, D.B., Seay, J., & Fletcher, M.A. (2013). Stress management, depression, and immune status in women co-infected with HIV and HPV. *Journal of Applied Biobehavioral Research*, 18(1), 37-57. PubMed PMID: 23526866; PubMed Central PMCID: PMC3601765.
- 18. <u>Sannes, T.S.</u>,* Jensen, S.E., Dodd, S.M., Smith, S.G., Patidar, S.M., Kneipp, S., Marsiske, M.M., Lutgendorf, S.M., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2013). Depressive symptoms and cortisol variability prior to surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. *Psychoneuroendocrinology*, *38*(2), 241-249. PubMed PMID: 22762895; PubMed Central PMCID: PMC3473116.
- 19. <u>Jensen, S.E.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., Whitehead, N.E., Buscher, I., McCalla, J., Andrasik, M., Rose, R., & Antoni, M.H. (2013). Cognitive-behavioral stress management and psychological well-being in HIV+

- racial/ethnic minority women with human Papillomavirus. *Health Psychology*, 32(2), 227-230. PubMed PMID: 22545977; PubMed Central PMCID: PMC3670138.
- 20. Kneipp, S.M., Kairalla, J.A., Lutz, B.J., Pereira, D.B, Hall, A.G., Flocks, J., Beeber, L., & Schwartz, T. (2011). Public health nursing case management for women receiving Temporary Assistance for Needy Families: a randomized controlled trial using community based participatory research. *American Journal of Public Health*, 101(9),1759-1768. PubMed PMID: 21778474.
- 21. Kneipp, S.M., Kairalla, J., Stacciarini, J.M., Pereira, D., & Miller, D. (2010). A comparison of depressive symptom severity scores using the Beck Depression Inventory–II and the Patient Health Questionnaire-9 in low-income women. *Nursing Research*, *59(6)*, 380-388. PubMed Central PMCID: PMC3057908.
- 22. <u>Pereira, D.B., Christian, L., Patidar, S., Bishop, M.M., Dodd, S.M., Athanason, R., Wingard, J., & Reddy, V.S. (2010).</u> Spiritual absence and one-year mortality after hematopoietic stem cell transplant. *Biology and Blood and Marrow Transplantation, 16,* 1171-1179. PubMed PMID: 20227510.
- 23. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, Sannes, T., Dodd, S.M., Jensen, S.E., Morgan, L.S., & Chan, E. (2010). Life stress, negative mood states, and antibodies to heat shock protein 70 in endometrial cancer. *Brain, Behavior, and Immunity*, 24(2), 210 214. PubMed PMID: 19716411; PubMed Central PMCID: PMC2818111.
- 24. <u>Kneipp, S.M.</u>, Kairalla, J.A., Stacciarini, J.M., & Pereira, D.B. (2009). The Beck Depression Inventory II factor structure among low-income women. *Nursing Research, 58(6),* 400 409. PubMed PMID: 19918151.
- 25. Marion, I.,* Antoni, M.H., Pereira, D., Wohlgemuth, W., Fletcher, M.A., Simon, T., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2009). Distress, sleep difficulty, and fatigue in women co-infected with HIV and HPV. *Behavioral Sleep Medicine*, *7*(3), 180-193.
- 26. <u>Dodd, S.M.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., Marion, I., Peake, M., Rose, R., Simon, T., Fletcher, M.A., Lucci, J., Maher, K., O'Sullivan, M.J., Efantis-Potter, J., & Antoni, M.H. (2009). Depressive symptoms and cervical neoplasia in HIV+ low income minority women with Human Papillomavirus infection. *International Journal of Behavioral Medicine*, *16*(2), 181-188. PubMed PMID: 19424809.
- 27. Antoni, M.H., Pereira, D.B., Marion, I., Ennis, N., Andrasik, M.P., Rose, R., McCalla, J., Simon, T., Fletcher, M.A., Efantis-Potter, J., and O'Sullivan, M.J. (2008). Stress Management Effects on Perceived Stress and Cervical Intraepithelial Neoplasia in Low-Income HIV Infected Women. *Journal of Psychosomatic Research*, 65, 389-401. PubMed PMID: 18805249; PubMed Central PMCID: PMC2610810.
- 28. <u>Peake Andrasik, M.</u>,* Rose, R., Pereira, D., & Antoni, M.H. (2008). Barriers to cervical cancer screening among low income HIV-positive African American women. *Journal of Health Care for the Poor and Underserved*, 19(3), 912-925.
- 29. <u>Bandiera, F. C.,</u>* Pereira, D.B., Arif, A.A., Dodge, B., Asal, N. (2008). Race/ethnicity, income, chronic asthma and mental health: A cross-sectional study using the Behavioral Risk Factor Surveillance System. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *70(1)*, 77-84.
- 30. <u>Jensen, S.</u>,* Lehman, B., Antoni, M.H., & Pereira, D.B. (2007). Virally mediated cervical cancer in the iatrogenically immunocompromised: Applications for psychoneuroimmunology. *Brain, Behavior, and Immunity*, *21*(6), 758-766.
- 31. Rose, R.C.,* Peake, M.R., Ennis, N., Pereira, D.B., & Antoni, M.H. (2005). Depressive symptoms, intrusive thoughts, sleep quality, and sexual quality of life in women co-infected with HIV and Human Papillomavirus (HPV). *Chronic Illness*, *1*(*4*), 281-287.
- 32. <u>Carrico, A.W.</u>,* Antoni, M.H., Pereira, D.B., Fletcher, M.A., Klimas, N., Lechner, S.C., & Schneiderman, N. (2005). Cognitive behavioral stress management effects on mood, social support and a marker of

- anti-viral immunity are maintained up to one year in HIV-infected gay men. *International Journal of Behavioral Medicine*, 12, 218-226.
- 33. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, Antoni, M.H., Danielson, A., Simon, T., Efantis-Potter, J., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2004). Inhibited interpersonal coping style predicts poorer adherence to scheduled clinic visits in HIV+ women at risk for cervical cancer. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *28*, 195-2002.
- 34. <u>Pereira D.B.</u>, Antoni M.H., Danielson A., Simon T., Efantis-Potter J., Carver C.S., Duran R.E.F., Ironson G., Klimas N., O'Sullivan M.J. (2003). Life stress and cervical squamous intraepithelial lesions in women With Human Papillomavirus and Human Immunodeficiency Virus. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 65, 427-434.
- 35. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., Danielson, A., Simon, T., Efantis-Potter, J., Carver, C.S., Durán, R.F., Ironson, G., Klimas, N., Fletcher, M.A., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2003). Stress as a predictor of genital herpes virus recurrence in women with Human Immunodeficiency Virus. *Journal of Psychosomatic Research*, *54*, 237-244.
- 36. <u>Byrnes (Pereira)</u>, <u>D.</u>, Antoni, M. H., Goodkin, K., Ironson, G., Asthana, D., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & Fletcher, M. (1998). Stressful events, pessimism, and natural killer cell cytotoxicity in HIV+ Black women at risk for cervical cancer. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *60*, 714 722.
- 37. Rozin, P., Wrzesniewski, A., & Byrnes (Pereira), D. (1998). The elusiveness of evaluative conditioning. *Learning and Motivation*, *29*, 397-415.
- 38. <u>Todrank, J.</u>, Byrnes (Pereira), D., Wrzesniewski, A., and Rozin, P. (1995). Odors can change preferences for people in photographs: A cross-modal evaluative conditioning study with olfactory USs and visual CSs. *Learning and Motivation*, *26*, 116-140.

g. Non-refereed Publications

None.

h. Bibliographies/Catalogs

None.

i. Abstracts

- 1. Pereira, D.B., Kirsch, J.L., Jim, H., Hoagland, A.I., Palesh, O., McCrae, C., Antoni, M.H., Kacel, E., Ulfig, C., Bulls, H.W., Gonzalez, B.D., Wright, A.A., Small, B., Kennedy, B., Bryant, C.A., Chahal, N., Arboleda, B., Mishra, A., Pidala, J., Marsiske, M. (2019). Biobehavioral influences on circadian rhythm in cancer. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *53 (Suppl 1)*, S432.
- 2. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u> (2019). Cognitive-behavioral effects on circadian rhythms in gynecologic cancer. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *53 (Suppl 1)*, S432.
- 3. <u>Cartagena, G.,*</u> Ulfig, C., Padron, A., Kirsch, J., Kacel, E.L., Schultz, G., Pereira, D.B. (2019). Understanding the relationships among racial/ethnic minority status, socioeconomic status, mood/anxiety, and cytokines in women undergoing surgery for suspected gynecologic cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *81(4)*, A35.
- 4. <u>Ulfig, C.M.</u>,* Kacel, E.L., Padron, A., McCrae, C., Robinson, M., Antoni, M.H., & Pereira, D.B. (2019). The effects of a cognitive behavioral intervention on worry about cancer progression among women with gynecologic malignancies. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *81(4)*, A130.

- 5. <u>Hearn, L.,*</u> Young, M. E., Pereira, D., Daily, K., Perlstein, W., Tiwary, K., & Ennis, N. (2019). A qualitative examination of patient narrative use among women diagnosed with early-stage breast cancer. [Abstract]. *Psycho-Oncology*, 28, 77.
- 6. <u>Cartagena, G.,*</u> Kacel, E.L., & Pereira, D.B. (2018). Systematic review of the relationship between childhood sexual abuse and cancer outcomes in men. [Abstract]. *Supportive Care in Cancer, 26*(Suppl 2), S221-S222.
- Padron, A.,* Wong, S., Armstrong, M. L., George, T., Lopez, E. D. S., Bishop, M., & Pereira. D. B. (2018). Dyadic relationships among sense of mastery, cancer-related distress, and salivary cortisol in patients and caregivers impacted by advanced abdominal and pelvic cancers: Actor-partner interdependence model (APIM) analyses. [Abstract]. Supportive Care in Cancer, 26(Suppl 2), S232-S233.
- 8. <u>Padron, A.</u>,* Cartagena, G., McCrae, C. S., Robinson, M. E., Trinastic, L., Postupack, R., Esparza-Duran, D., Kacel, E., Ulfig, C., Shultz, G., Castagno, J., & Pereira, D. B. (2018). Cognitive behavioral effects on total wake time in women with gynecologic malignancies and insomnia. [Abstract]. *Supportive Care in Cancer*, 26(Suppl 2), S233.
- 9. <u>Ulfig, C.M.</u>,* Marsiske, M., Antoni, M.H., Kacel, E., Postupack, R., Trinastic, L., Esparza-Duran, D., McCrae, C.S., Robinson, M.E., Waxenberg, L.B., Castagno, J., & Pereira, D.B. (2018). Cognitive behavioral effects on perceived stress management skills and quality of life in women with gynecologic malignancies. [Abstract]. *Supportive Care in Cancer, 26 (Suppl 2)*, S241-S242.
- 10. <u>Kirsch, J.L.</u>,* Kacel, E.L., Ulfig, C.M., Padron, A., Wong, S., Esparza-Duran, D., Smith, S., McCrae, C.S., Robinson, M.E., & Pereira D.B. (2018). F002: The role of sleep latency and subjective pain on thermal pain sensitivity in gynecologic cancer. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine, 52 (Suppl 1)*, S1-S838.
- 11. Wong, S.,* Le, J., Godfrey, M., Pham, L., George, T., & Pereira, D. (2018, February). Photovoice as an evidence-based intervention to enhance psychosocial wellbeing in pancreatic cancer patients and their caregivers: A pilot study. In *PSYCHO-ONCOLOGY* (Vol. 27, pp. 92-92). 111 RIVER ST, HOBOKEN 07030-5774, NJ USA: WILEY.
- 12. <u>Kacel, E. L.</u>,* Ulfig, C. M., Kirsch, J., Padron, A., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S.,... & Pereira, D. B. (2017). Presurgical sleep quality, individual resilience, and postsurgical inflammation among women with suspected gynecologic cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine* 79(4), A17-A17.
- 13. <u>Ulfig, C. M.</u>,* Kacel, E. L., Trinastic, L. C., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S., Postupack, R. A., McCrae, C., Schultz, G. S., & Pereira, D. B. (2017). Nighttime distress and interleukin-6 in explaining the relationship between adjuvant chemotherapy and sleep latency in malignant post-surgical gynecologic oncology patients. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine* 79 (4), A132-A133.
- 14. <u>Holtzman, A. L.</u>, Pereira, D. B., Williams, J. P., Hutchinson, D. F., & Yeung, A. R. (2016). Implementation of Depression and Anxiety Screening in Patients Undergoing Radiation Therapy. [Abstract]. *International Journal of Radiation Oncology Biology Physics*. *96*(2), S75.
- 15. <u>Kacel, E. L.</u>,* Esparza-Duran, D., Smith, S. G., Wong, S., & Pereira, D. B. (2016). Childhood sexual abuse and cancer processes and outcomes: a systematic review. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 78(3), A74-A74.
- Kacel, E. L.,* Ulfig, C. M., Esparza-Duran, D., Postupack, R. A., Smith, S. G., Wong, S., & Pereira, D. B. (2016). Daytime dysfunction associated with preoperative sleep disturbance predicts postoperative length of hospital stay among women undergoing surgery for suspected gynecologic cancer. [Abstract]. Psychosomatic Medicine, 78(3), A20-A20.
- 17. <u>Smith, S. G.</u>,* Morgan, L. S., & Pereira, D. B. (2016). High pre-surgical anxiety predicts slower improvement in surgical site healing among women undergoing gynecologic cancer surgery. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *78*(3), A69-A69.

- 18. Wong, S.,* Trinastic, L., Fox, R., & Pereira, D. B. (2016). Role of personality on diurnal salivary cortisol rhythm in endometrial cancer: women with high extraversion may be at risk for poorer clinical outcomes after surgery. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *78*(3), A70-A70.
- 19. Young, M. E., Odedina, F. T., Williams, C., Pereira, D., Dagne, G., Egensteiner, E., Gilbert, L., Stokes, K., Hill, C., & Piervil, E. (2016). Abstract C15: Using grounded theory to develop a model of prostate cancer care and survivorship for black men: The Florida CaPCaS study. [Abstract]. *Cancer Epidemiology Biomarkers & Prevention*, 25(3 Supplement), C15-C15.
- Odedina, F., Young, M. E., Dagne, G., Williams, C., Pereira, D., Gilbert, L., Egensteiner, E, Stokes, K., & Hill, C. (2016). Abstract A40: Untangling the ethnic differences among black men relative to prostate cancer burden: The Florida CaPCaS study. [Abstract]. Cancer Epidemiology Biomarkers & Prevention, 25(3 Supplement), A40-A40.
- 21. <u>Postupack, R.</u>,* Robinson, M.E., Schultz, G., McCrae, C.S., Telepak, L.C., Esparza-Duran, D., Kacel, E., Wong, S., Morgan, L.S., Pereira, D.B. (2015). Variability in pain experience related to inflammation (IL-6) and distress in post-surgical women with gynecologic malignancies. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 77(3), A-42.doi:10.1097/PSY.000000000000198.
- Kacel, E.L.,* Esparza-Duran, D., Fox, R.A., Patidar, S.M., Sannes, T.S., Smith, S.G., Telepak, L.C., Wong, S., Schultz, F., Morgan, L.S., Pereira, D.B. (2015). Behavioral predictors of pro-inflammatory serum IL-6 concentrations in women undergoing surgery for suspected gynecologic cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 77(3), A-96. doi:10.1097/PSY.000000000000198
- 23. <u>Telepak, L.C.</u>,* McCrae, C.S, Robinson, M.E., Berry, R.B., Postupack, R., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S., Kacel, E., Patidar, S., Roth, A., Sannes, T., Smith, S.G., Armstrong, M.L., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2015). Sleep disturbance as a predictor for fatigue, pain, and distress following surgery for gynecologic cancer: a focus on intraindividual variability. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 77(3), A-141. doi:10.1097/PSY.00000000000000198
- 24. <u>Kacel, E.L.</u>,* Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2014). The relationships between perceived severity of stressful life events and preoperative anxiety in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial malignancy. [Abstract]. *Journal of Clinical Oncology*, *32* (*suppl*), abstr e20563.
- 25. Wong, S.,* Shi, A., George, T., & Pereira, D.B. (2014). Acceptability/Feasibility of Quality of Life Research Among Distressed Individuals Affected by Pancreatic Cancer. [Abstract]. *Psycho-Oncology,* 23 (Suppl. 1), 96. doi10.1002/pon.
- 26. <u>Fox, R. A.</u>,* Kacel, E., Telepak, L., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D. B. (2014). Pre-operative inflammation (IL-6) and sensory pain experience in women with suspected gynecologic cancers. [Abstract]. *Psycho-Oncology, 23 (Supplement 1)*, 97-98. doi:10.1002/pon.3478.
- 27. Nightingale, C.L.,* Esparza-Duran, D., Telpak, L., Fox, R., Wong, S., & Pereira, D.B. (2014, February). Sleep quality as a predictor of cortisol diurnal rhythm in gynecological cancer patients. [Abstract]. *Psycho-Oncology, 23 (Supplement 1)*, 145 149.
- Telepak, L.C.,* Kacel, B.L., Patidar, S.M., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2014, February). Pre-operative Physical Well-Being a Predictor for Complications Following Surgery for Suspected Gynecologic Cancer. [Abstract]. Psycho-Oncology, 23 (Supplement 1), P1-41. doi: 10.1002/pon.3478.
- 29. <u>Telepak, L.C.*</u> & Pereira, D.B. (2014). When Serious Mental Illness (SMI) Meets Cancer: A Case Study Examining the Barriers to Care for Patients Living With SMI During Cancer Treatment. [Abstract]. *Psycho-Oncology*, 23 (Supplement 1), P1-40. doi: 10.1002/pon.3478.
- 30. <u>Esparza-Duran, D.</u>,* Telepak, L., Fox, R., Wong, S., & Pereira, D. B. (2014). The Relationship Between Neighborhood Crime Rates and Emotional Well-Being in Women with Gynecological Cancer. Paper Abstracts of the APOS 11th Annual Conference. [Abstract]. *Psycho-Oncology, 23,* 97-98. doi:10.1002/pon.3478.

- 31. Smith, S.G.,* Patidar, S.M., Dodd, S.M., Jensen, S.E., Sannes, T.S., Telepak, L.C., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2013). Perceived stress, cortisol, and BMI as predictors of wound healing in women with endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 75 (3), A-91. doi: 10.1097/01.psy.0000429452.16135.1b.
- 32. Fox, R.A.,* Pereira, D.B., & Antoni, M.H. (2013). Relationships Between Perceived Stress Management Skills (PSMS) and Sleep Quality and Functional Well-Being Outcomes Mediated by Depressive Symptoms in HIV+ Women with HPV. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine, 75 (3)*, A-60. doi: 10.1097/01.psy.0000429452.16135.1b.
- 33. <u>Telepak, L. C.</u>,* Chan, E. K. L., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. B. (2013, March). Stress, Coping, VEGF and Mortality in Women with Endometrial Cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *75 (3)*, A-83. doi: 10.1097/01.psy.0000429452.16135.1b.
- 34. Wong, S.* & Pereira, D.B. (2013, March). Personality as a predictor of biopsychosocial outcomes in women with non-metastatic endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *75 (3)*, A-162. doi: 10.1097/01.psy.0000429452.16135.1b].
- 35. Patidar, S.M.,* Telepak, L., Lipe, M., Sannes, T., Dodd, S., Bishop, M., Lopez, E., & Pereira, D.B. (2012). A "Snapshot" of Photovoice as a Psychosocial Intervention for Individuals Affected by Ovarian Cancer. [Abstract]. *Psycho-Oncology*, 21 (Supplement 1), 1–134. DOI: 10.1111/j.1099-1611.2011.03029.x.
- 36. <u>Telepak, L.C.</u>,* Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2012). Psychosocial Factors and Survival in Women with Early Stage Endometrial Cancer. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, 43(S1), s224.
- 37. <u>Jensen, S.E.</u>,* Dodd, S., Sannes, T., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. (2011). Pre-surgical perceived stress predicts febrile status following oncologic surgery. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine, 41 (Supplement 1)* s154.
- 38. <u>Sannes, T.S.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., Jensen, S.E., & Dodd, S.M. (2011). Depressive symptoms and cortisol variability preceding surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *41* (Supplement 1), s253.
- 39. <u>Dodd, S.M.</u>,* Jensen, S.E., Sannes, T., Patidar, S., Garey, S., Morgan, L. & Pereira, D. (2011). Relationships among ambivalent social support, psychological distress, and cortisol during the perioperative period for women with suspected endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine, 41 (Supplement 1)*, s254.
- 40. <u>Sannes, T.</u>,* Dodd, S., Jensen, S., Morgan, L., Carcamo, W., Chan, E., & Pereira, D. (2010). Anxiety, negative mood, and catecholamine levels in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 72(3), A120.
- 41. <u>Jensen, S.E.</u>,* Butt, Z., & Pereira, D.B. (2010). Trajectory of quality of life following hysterectomy. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *39 (Supplement)*, s149.
- 42. <u>Jensen, S.E.</u>,* Dodd, S.M., Sannes, T., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2010). Pre-surgical psychoneuroendocrine associations with leukocyte count following oncologic surgery. [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *39 (Supplement)*, s218.
- 43. <u>Jensen, S.E.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., Whitehead, N.E., Marion, I., McCalla, J.R., Andrasik, M.P., Rose, R.C., & Antoni, M.H. (2009). Cognitive-behavioral stress management: effects on psychosocial well-being of HIV+ women at risk for cervical cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *71*(3), A-118.
- 44. <u>Jensen, S.E.</u>,* Dodd, S.M., Sannes, T., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2009). Pre-surgical psychoneuroimmunologic predictors of post-surgical pain in women with endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *71*(3), A-29.

- 45. <u>Dodd, S. M.</u>,* Pereira, D. B., Sannes, T., Jensen, S. E., Morgan, L. S., & Chan, E. (2009). Ambivalent social support, mood, and VEGF in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *71(3)*, A-31.
- 46. <u>Sannes, T.</u>,* Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Morgan, L., Chan, E., Kneipp, S. & Pereira, D.B. (2009). Preoperative anxiety, cortisol and heat shock proteins in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *71*(3), A-31.
- 47. <u>Garey, S.L.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., Dodd, S.M., Jensen, S.E., Sannes, T.S., & Morgan, L.S. (2009). Relationships between personality variables and depressive symptoms in women with endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 71(3), A-30.
- 48. <u>Patidar, S.M.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., Christian, L., Dodd, S.M., Bishop, M.M., Craggs, J., Wingard, J.R., & Reddy, V.S. (2009). Introversion and IL12 among recipients of allogeneic hematopoietic stem cell transplant (HSCT). [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *71*(*3*), A-31.
- 49. <u>Sannes, T.</u>,* Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Boegehold, L., Morgan, L., Chan, E., & Pereira, D. (2008). Stress, anxiety, and heat shock proteins in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. [Abstract]. *Brain, Behavior, and Immunity, 22(4) Supplement 1*, 40-41.
- 50. <u>Christian, L.,*</u> Pereira, D., Bishop, M., Dodd, S., Wingard, H., & Reddy, V. (2008). Spiritual absence predicts poorer 1-year survival outcomes after hematopoietic stem cell transplant [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 70(3), 43.
- 51. <u>Jensen, S.,*</u> Cross, N., Yuill, L., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., Morgan, L., Kneipp, S., & Pereira, D.B. (2006). Pre-surgical psychosocial predictors of dysregulated diurnal cortisol among women with suspected endometrial cancer [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *68*(1), 68.
- 52. <u>Jensen, S.</u>,* Pereira, D.B., Dodd, S., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., & Morgan, L. (2006). The relationship between stress and post-surgical WBC count among women undergoing total abdominal hysterectomy-bilateral salpingo oophorectomy for suspected endometrial cancer [Abstract]. *Brain, Behavior, and Immunity, 20*, e35.
- 53. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Chan, E.K.L., Ripley, D., & Morgan, L. (2006). Conducting psychoneuroimmunology (PNI) research in the inpatient setting: New frontier or mission impossible? [Abstract]. *Brain, Behavior, and Immunity, 20, e56.*
- 54. <u>Jensen, S.,*</u> Cross, N., Yuill, L., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., Morgan, I., & Pereira, D.B. (2006). Maladaptive interpersonal coping predicts poorer surgical recovery among women with endometrial cancer [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *68*(1), 70.
- 55. <u>Pereira, D.</u>, Rose, R., Peake, M., Buscher, I., Cross, N., Simon, T., & Antoni, M.H. (2006). Childhood sexual trauma & distress during colposcopic examination among HIV+ women at risk for cervical cancer [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *68(1)*, 92.
- 56. <u>Cross, N.</u>,* Jensen, S., Yuill, L., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2006). Sleep difficulties in endometrial cancer patients: Symptoms and comorbidities [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *68*(1), 93.
- 57. Rose, R.C.,* Pereira, D.B., & Antoni, M.H. (2006). Trauma predicting the progression or persistence of cervical disease in women co-infected with HIV and Human Papillomavirus (HPV) [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine, 68(1),* 39.
- 58. <u>Jensen, S.</u>,* Pereira, D., Ennis, N., Peake, M., Rose, R., Buscher, I., & Antoni, M. (2005). Cognitive behavioral stress management (CBSM) effects on social support and positive affect among HIV+ women at risk for cervical cancer [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *67*(1), 1437.
- 59. <u>Pereira, D.</u>, Antoni, M., Fletcher, M.A., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2005). Cognitive behavioral stress management (CBSM) effects on regression of cervical dysplasia among HIV+ women [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *67(1)*, 1152.

- 60. Ennis, N.E.,* Pereira, D.B., Danielson, A., Peake, M., Ashby, M., Kumar, M., O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M.H. (2002). The relationship between mood disturbance and cortisol in HIV+ women with HPV infection [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *64*, 113.
- 61. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, Antoni, M.H., Ennis, N., Peake, M., Danielson, A., Rose, R., & Simon, T. (2002). Sexual trauma and colposcopic-related distress in HIV+ women [Abstract]. *International Journal of Behavioral Medicine*, 9, 215.
- 62. <u>Weiss, D.</u>, Pereira, D., Antoni, M., Fletcher, M.A., Sigel, S., & Klimas, N. (2002). A group-based CBSM intervention enhances coping and energy level and decreases depression in chronic fatigue syndrome [Abstract]. *International Journal of Behavioral Medicine*, *9*, S292.
- 63. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, & Antoni, M.H. (2002). The effects of life stress and stress management on immunity and cervical neoplasia in Human Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV) and Human Papillomavirus (HPV) infected women at risk for cervical cancer [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *64*, 85.
- 64. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, Antoni, M.H., Danielson, A., Simon, T., Efantis-Potter, J., Carver, C.S., Durán, R.F., Ironson, G., Klimas, N., Fletcher, M.A., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2002). Stress as a predictor of genital herpes virus recurrence in women with Human Immunodeficiency Virus [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *64*, 111.
- 65. Antoni, M.H., & Pereira, D.B. (2001). Cognitive behavioral stress management and cervical neoplasia: Effects on physical health, quality of life, and psycho-biological mediators [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, 23, S031.
- 66. <u>Danielson, A.</u>,* Antoni, M., Pereira, D., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2001). Decrements in natural killer cell cytotoxicity and t-cytotoxic/suppressor cell percentage are related to social isolation in HIV+ black women at risk for cervical cancer [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *63*, 116.
- 67. West-Edwards, C., Pereira, D., Greenwood, D., Antoni, M., Ironson, G., Duran, R., Fletcher, M.A., & Schneiderman, N. (2001). An investigation of the psychological and immune effects of a cognitive-behavioral stress management (CBSM) intervention for HIV+ African-American women [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, 23, S012.
- Pereira, D. B., Antoni, M.H., Danielson, A., Simon, T., Munajj, J., Efantis-Potter, J., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2000). Declines in natural killer cell percentages mediate the effects of high life stress on the incidence of cervical dysplasia in HIV+ Black women at risk for cervical cancer [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, 62, S105.
- 69. <u>Pereira, D.B.</u>, Antoni, M.H., Efantis-Potter, J., O'Sullivan, M.J., Goodkin, K., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & Danielson, A. (1999). Stressful events are related to the progression and persistence of cervical neoplasia over time in HIV+ Black women [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *21*, S230.
- 70. <u>Danielson, A.L.</u>, Byrnes (Pereira), D.M., Antoni, M.H., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., Fletcher, M.A. (1999). Social support, anxiety, and cytotoxic/suppressor T-cells in HIV+ Black women at risk for cervical cancer [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *21*, S171.
- 71. <u>Byrnes (Pereira), D.</u>, Antoni, M., Goodkin, K., Ironson, G., Asthana, D., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & Fletcher, M. (1998). Stressful life events, pessimism, and NKCC in HIV+ Black women at risk for cervical cancer [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine, 20,* S123.
- 72. <u>Byrnes (Pereira)</u>, <u>D.</u>, Antoni, M., Goodkin, K., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., Ironson, G., Asthana, D., & Fletcher, M. (1998). Stressful life events are associated with higher levels of squamous intraepithelial lesions (SIL) in HIV+ Black women [Abstract]. *Psychosomatic Medicine*, *60*, 94.
- 73. <u>Byrnes (Pereira) D.</u>, Antoni, M., Goodkin, K., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., & Munajj, J. (1996). Life stress, HPV infection, immunity, and cervical neoplasia in HIV-1 seropositive minority women [Abstract]. *Annals of Behavioral Medicine*, *18*, S84.

j. Reviews

None.

k. Miscellaneous

- 1. Antoni, M.H., Pereira, D.B., Durán, R.F., & Schneiderman, N. (1999). Keeping hope alive: A cognitive-behavioral stress management intervention for the mind, body, and spirit of women living with HIV and HPV. Unpublished treatment manual.
- 2. University of Miami Behavioral Medicine Research Center (1999). Stress management, adherence, and relaxation training (SMART): Therapist training manual. Unpublished treatment manual.
- 3. Antoni, M.H., Greenwood, D., West, C., Pereira, D.B., Ironson, G., & Schneiderman, N. (1995). SMART WOMEN: Stress management and relaxation training for women with HIV/AIDS. Unpublished treatment manual.

LECTURES, SPEECHES, OR POSTERS PRESENTED AT PROFESSIONAL CONFERENCES/MEETINGS

Note: Single asterisk (*) designates graduate student (enrolled or graduated) mentored in research by Dr. Pereira. Double asterisk (**) designates pre-doctoral intern in clinical psychology mentored in research by Dr. Pereira. Triple asterisk (***) designates post-baccalaureate student mentored in research by Dr. Pereira.

a. International

Invited Seminars

None.

Refereed Papers

- 1. Ulfig, C.M.,* Kacel, E.L., Padron, A., McCrae, C., Robinson, M., Antoni, M.H., & Pereira, D.B. (2019). The effects of a cognitive behavioral intervention on worry about cancer progression among women with gynecologic malignancies. E-Poster presentation at the 77th Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society. Vancouver, BC.
- 2. Cartagena, G.,* Ulfig, C., Padron, A., Kirsch, J., Kacel, E.L., Schultz, G., Pereira, D.B. (2019, March). *Understanding the relationships among racial/ethnic minority status, socioeconomic status, mood/anxiety, and cytokines in women undergoing surgery for suspected gynecologic cancer.* Poster presentation at the 77th Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society. Vancouver, BC.
- 3. Cartagena, G.,* Kacel, E.L., & Pereira, D.B. (2018, June). Systematic review of the relationship between childhood sexual abuse and cancer outcomes in men. E-Poster presented at the annual meeting of the Multinational Association of Supportive Care in Cancer, Vienna, Austria.
- 4. Padron, A.,* Wong, S., Armstrong, M. L., George, T., Lopez, E. D. S., Bishop, M., Pereira. D. B. (2018, June). *Dyadic relationships among sense of mastery, cancer-related distress, and salivary cortisol in patients and caregivers impacted by advanced abdominal and pelvic cancers: Actorpartner interdependence model (APIM) analyses.* E-Poster presented at the annual meeting of the Multinational Association of Supportive Care in Cancer, Vienna, Austria.
- 5. Padron, A.,* Cartagena, G., McCrae, C. S., Robinson, M. E., Trinastic, L., Postupack, R., Esparza-Duran, D., Kacel, E., Ulfig, C., Shultz, G., Castagno, J., Pereira, D. B. (2018, june). *Cognitive* behavioral effects on total wake time in women with gynecologic malignancies and insomnia. E-

- Poster presented at the annual meeting of the Multinational Association of Supportive Care in Cancer, Vienna, Austria.
- 6. Ulfig, C.M.,* Marsiske, M., Antoni, M.H., Kacel, E., Postupack, R., Trinastic, L., Esparza-Duran, D., McCrae, C.S., Robinson, M.E., Waxenberg, L.B., Castagno, J., & Pereira, D.B. (2018, June). Cognitive behavioral effects on perceived stress management skills and quality of life in women with gynecologic malignancies. E-poster at the 2018 Annual Meeting of the Multinational Association of Supportive Care in Cancer and the International Society of Oral Oncology, Vienna, Austria.
- 7. Ulfig, C. M.,* Kacel, E. L., Trinastic, L. C., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S., Postupack, R. A., McCrae, C., Schultz, G. S., & Pereira, D. B. (2017, March). Nighttime distress and interleukin-6 in explaining the relationship between adjuvant chemotherapy and sleep latency in malignant post-surgical gynecologic oncology patients. Oral presentation at the 75th Annual Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Seville, Spain.
- 8. Kacel, E.L.,* Ulfig, C.M., Kirch, J., Padron, A., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S., Smith, S.G., Schultz, G.S., Pereira, D.B. (2017, March). Presurgical sleep quality, individual resilience, and postsurgical inflammation among women with suspected gynecologic cancer. Poster presentation at the 75th Annual Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Seville, Spain.
- Pereira, D.B., & Weihs, K. (2007, March). Psychological assessment and treatment of oncology inpatients. Best practices workshop presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 65th Annual Scientific Meeting, Budapest, Hungary.
- 10. Pereira, D., Antoni, M., Fletcher, M.A., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2005, March). Cognitive behavioral stress management (CBSM) effects on regression of cervical dysplasia among HIV+ women. Paper presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 63rd Annual Scientific Meeting, Vancouver, BC, Canada.
- 11. Jensen, S.,* Pereira, D., Ennis, N., Peake, M., Rose, R., Buscher, I., & Antoni, M. (2005, March). Cognitive behavioral stress management (CBSM) effects on social support and positive affect among HIV+ women at risk for cervical cancer. Citation poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 63rd Annual Scientific Meeting, Vancouver, BC, Canada.
- 12. Pereira, D.B. (2002, August). *Depression, suicidality, and caregiver burden in HIV infection*. Symposium at the 7th International Congress of Behavioral Medicine, Helsinki, Finland.
- 13. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., Ennis, N., Peake, M., Danielson, A., Rose, R., & Simon, T. (2002, August). Sexual trauma and colposcopic-related distress in HIV+ women. Paper presentation at the 7th International Congress of Behavioral Medicine, Helsinki, Finland.
- 14. Weiss, D., Pereira, D., Antoni, M., Fletcher, M.A., Siegel, S., & Klimas, N. (2002, August). *A group-based CBSM intervention enhances coping and energy level and decreases depression in chronic fatigue syndrome*. Poster presentation at the 7th International Congress of Behavioral Medicine, Helsinki, Finland.
- 15. Ennis, N.E., Pereira, D.B., Danielson, A., Peake, M., Ashby, M., Kumar, M., O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M.H. (2002, March). *The relationship between mood disturbance and cortisol in HIV+ women with HPV infection*. Citation poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 60th Annual Scientific Meeting, Barcelona, Spain.
- 16. Pereira, D.B., & Antoni, M.H. (2002, March). The effects of life stress and stress management on immunity and cervical neoplasia in Human Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV) and Human Papillomavirus (HPV) infected women at risk for cervical cancer. Symposium presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 60th Annual Scientific Meeting, Barcelona, Spain.
- 17. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., Danielson, A., Simon, T., Efantis-Potter, J., Carver, C.S., Durán, R.F., Ironson, G., Klimas, N., Fletcher, M.A., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2002, March). Stress as a predictor of symptomatic genital herpes recurrences in women with Human Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV). Paper

presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 60th Annual Scientific Meeting, Barcelona, Spain.

Invited Panelist, Organizer, or Moderator

1. Cohen, L., Bower, J., & Pereira, D.B. (2007, March). *Psychosomatic medicine and oncology: From bench, to bedside, to community*. Symposium at the American Psychosomatic Society's 65th Annual Scientific Meeting, Budapest, Hungary.

b. National

Invited Seminars

- 1. Pereira, D.B. (2010, January). Sex, stress, and cancer prevention. Invited presentation for the Gynecologic Cancer Foundation's First Annual Wellness Forum: From Tai Chi to Chai Tea Steps You Can Take to Prevent Women's Cancer, La Jolla, CA.
- 2. Pereira, D.B. (2007, November). *Basic and biobehavioral branch small grants*. Paper presentation at the National Cancer Institute (NCI) Small Grants Grantee Meeting, Rockville, MD.
- 3. West-Edwards, C. A. C., Byrnes Pereira, D., & Greenwood, D. U. (1997, August). *Tailoring a psychosocial intervention for HIV+ African-American women*. Invited Address presented at the American Psychological Association's 105th Annual Convention, Chicago, IL.

Refereed Papers

- 1. Hearn, L.,* Young, M. E., Pereira, D., Daily, K., Perlstein, W., Tiwary, K., & Ennis, N. (2019, March). A qualitative examination of patient narrative use among women diagnosed with early-stage breast cancer. Poster presentation at the 16th Annual Conference of the American Psychosocial Oncology Society. Atlanta, GA.
- 2. Pereira, D.B., Kirsch, J.L., Jim, H., Hoagland, A.I., Palesh, O., McCrae, C., Antoni, M.H., Kacel, E., Ulfig, C., Bulls, H.W., Gonzalez, B.D., Wright, A.A., Small, B., Kennedy, B., Bryant, C.A., Chahal, N., Arboleda, B., Mishra, A., Pidala, J., Marsiske, M. (2019, March). *Biobehavioral influences on circadian rhythm in cancer*. Symposium presented at the 40th Annual Meeting & Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine. Washington, DC.
- 3. Pereira, D.B. and Kirsch, J. (2019, March). *Cognitive-behavioral effects on circadian rhythms in gynecologic cancer*. Paper presented at the 40th Annual Meeting & Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine. Washington, DC.
- 4. Kirsch, J.* and Pereira, D.B. (2019, March). *Circadian rhythms, interleukin-6, and morning fatigue in gynecologic cancer: A moderated mediation analysis*. Paper presentation at the 40th Annual Meeting & Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine. Washington, D.C.
- Wong, S.S.,* Godfrey, M., Le, J., Kelly, E., George, T.J. Jr., & Pereira DB. (2018, February). Living with pancreatic cancer: A Photovoice study. Poster presentation at the 15th Annual American Psychosocial Oncology Society Conference, Tucson, AZ.
- Wong, S.S.,* Le, J., Godfrey, M., Pham, L., George, T.J. Jr., & Pereira DB. (2018, February). Photovoice as an evidence-based intervention to enhance psychosocial well-being in pancreatic cancer patients and their caregivers: A pilot study. Poster presentation at the 15th Annual American Psychosocial Oncology Society Conference, Tucson, AZ.

- Kacel, E.L.,* Pereira, D.B., & Estores, I.M. (2018, May). Integrating Psychology into Integrative
 Medicine: A pilot clinical service and training program in supportive cancer care. Poster session at the
 International Congress on Integrative Medicine and Health, Baltimore, Maryland.
- 8. Kirsch, J.L.,* Kacel, E.L., Ulfig, C.M., Padron, A., Wong, S., Esparza-Duran, D., Smith, S., McCrae, C.S., Robinson, M.E., & Pereira D.B. (2018, April). F002: *The role of sleep latency and subjective pain on thermal pain sensitivity in gynecologic cancer.* Poster presented at the 39th Annual Meeting & Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, New Orleans, LA.
- 9. Pereira, D., Smith, S., & Markham, M. (2017, June). *Patient and provider predictors of distress screening outcomes in a medical oncology sample*. E-Poster and oral presentation at the 2017 MASCC/ISOO Annual Meeting on Supportive Care in Cancer, Washington, D.C.
- 10. Holtzman, A. L., Pereira, D. B., Williams, J. P., Hutchinson, D. F., & Yeung, A. R. (2016, October). *Implementation of depression and anxiety screening in patients undergoing radiation therapy*. Paper presentation at ASTRO's 58th Annual Meeting, Boston, MA.
- 11. Kacel, E. L.,* Esparza-Duran, D., Smith, S. G., Wong, S., & Pereira, D. B. (2016, March). *Childhood sexual abuse and cancer processes and outcomes: a systematic review.* Poster presentation at the 2016 Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Denver, CO.
- 12. Kacel, E. L.,* Ulfig, C. M., Esparza-Duran, D., Postupack, R. A., Smith, S. G., Wong, S., & Pereira, D. B. (2016, March). *Daytime dysfunction associated with preoperative sleep disturbance predicts postoperative length of hospital stay among women undergoing surgery for suspected gynecologic cancer.* Oral presentation at the 2016 Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Denver, CO.
- 13. Smith, S. G.,*** Morgan, L. S., & Pereira, D. B. (2016, March). *High pre-surgical anxiety predicts slower improvement in surgical site healing among women undergoing gynecologic cancer surgery.* Poster presentation at the 2016 Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Denver, CO.
- 14. Wong, S.,* Trinastic, L., Fox, R., & Pereira, D. B. (2016, March). Role of personality on diurnal salivary cortisol rhythm in endometrial cancer: women with high extraversion may be at risk for poorer clinical outcomes after surgery. Poster presentation at the 2016 Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Denver, CO.
- 15. Young, M. E., Odedina, F. T., Williams, C., Pereira, D., Dagne, G., Egensteiner, E., Gilbert, L., Stokes, K., Hill, C., & Piervil, E. (2015, November). Abstract C15: Using grounded theory to develop a model of prostate cancer care and survivorship for black men: The Florida CaPCaS study. Proceedings of the Eighth AACR Conference on The Science of Health Disparities in Racial/Ethnic Minorities and the Medically Underserved, Atlanta, GA.
- 16. Odedina, F., Young, M. E., Dagne, G., Williams, C., Pereira, D., Gilbert, L., Egensteiner, E, Stokes, K., & Hill, C. (2015, November). Abstract A40: Untangling the ethnic differences among black men relative to prostate cancer burden: The Florida CaPCaS study. Proceedings of the Eighth AACR Conference on The Science of Health Disparities in Racial/Ethnic Minorities and the Medically Underserved, Atlanta, GA.
- 17. Nightingale, C.L.,* Curbow, B., Pereira, D. Wingard, J., Carnaby, G. (2015, April). *A prospective biopsychosocial investigation into caregiving for head and neck cancer patients*. Oral presentation at the 2015 Society of Behavioral Medicine Meeting, San Antonio, TX.
- 18. Nightingale, C.L.,* Curbow, B.A., Pereira, D.B., Wingard, J.R., Carnaby, G.D. (2015, March). Correlates of Social Support and Preferences for Sources of Support among Head and Neck Cancer Caregivers. Poster presentation at the 2015 American Society of Preventive Oncology Meeting, Birmingham, AL.

- 19. Postupack, R.A.,* Robinson, M.E., Schultz, G., McCrae, C.S., Telepak, L.C., Esparza-Duran, D., Kacel, E., Wong, S., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2015, March). *Variability in pain experience related to inflammation (IL-6) and distress in post-surgical women with gynecologic malignancies.* Poster session presented at meeting of American Psychosomatic Society, Savannah, GA.
- 20. Kacel, E.L.,* Esparza-Duran, D., Fox, R.A., Patidar, S., Sannes, T., Smith, S., Telepak, L., Wong, S., Shultz, G., Morgan, L.S., and Pereira, D.B. (2015, March). *Behavioral predictors of pro-inflammatory serum IL-6 concentrations in women undergoing surgery for suspected gynecologic cancer.* Poster session presented at meeting of American Psychosomatic Society, Savannah, GA.
- 21. Telepak, L.,* McCrae, C.S., Robinson, M.E., Berry, R.B., Postupack, R., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S, Kacel, E., Patidar, S., Roth, A., Sannes, T., Smith, S.G., Armstrong, M.L., Morgan, L., Pereira, D.B. (2015, March). Sleep disturbance as a predictor for fatigue, pain, cancer: a focus on intraindividual variability. Poster session presented at meeting of American Psychosomatic Society, Savannah, GA.
- 22. Patidar, S.M.,* Smith, S. Dodd, S., Jensen, S., & Pereira, D.B. (2014, April). *Presurgical symptoms of distress and neuroimmune dysregulation in endometrial cancer.* Poster session presented at the 35th Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Philadelphia, PA.
- 23. Wong, S.,* Shi, A., George, T., & Pereira, D.B. (2014, February). *Acceptability/Feasibility of Quality of Life Research Among Distressed Individuals Affected by Pancreatic Cancer*. Poster session presented at the 11th annual conference of the American Psychosocial Oncology Society, Tampa, FL.
- 24. Fox, R. A.,* Kacel, E., Telepak, L., Esparza-Duran, D., Wong, S., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D. B. (2014, February). *Pre-operative inflammation (IL-6) and sensory pain experience in women with suspected gynecologic cancers*. Poster session presented at the meeting of the American Psychosocial Oncology Society, Tampa, FL.
- 25. Nightingale, C.L.,* Esparza-Duran, D., Telepak, L., Fox, R., Wong, S., & Pereira, D.B. (2014, February). Sleep quality as a predictor of cortisol diurnal rhythm in gynecological cancer patients. Paper presented at the 11th Annual American Psychosocial Oncology Society Conference, Tampa, Fl.
- 26. Telepak, L.C.,* Kacel, B.L., Patidar, S.M., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2014, February). Preoperative Physical Well-Being a Predictor for Complications Following Surgery for Suspected Gynecologic Cancer. Poster presented at the 11th annual meeting of the American Psychosocial Oncology Society, Tampa, FL.
- 27. Telepak, L.C.* & Pereira, D.B. (2014, February). When Serious Mental Illness (SMI) Meets Cancer: A Case Study Examining the Barriers to Care for Patients Living With SMI During Cancer Treatment. Poster presented at the 11th annual meeting of the American Psychosocial Oncology Society, Tampa, FL.
- 28. Esparza-Duran, D.,* Telepak, L., Fox, R., Wong, S., & Pereira, D. B. (2014, February). *The Relationship Between Neighborhood Crime Rates and Emotional Well-Being in Women with Gynecological Cancer*. Poster session presented at the meeting of the American Psychosocial Oncology Society, Tampa, FL.
- 29. Sannes, T.,* Patidar, S.M., Smith, S.G., Jensen, S.E. Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2013, April). Comparisons among Calculations of Cortisol Output in Women Undergoing Surgery for Suspected Endometrial Cancer. Poster session at the annual meeting of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, San Francisco, CA.
- 30. Fox, R.A.,* Pereira, D.B., & Antoni, M.H. (2013, March). Relationships Between Perceived Stress Management Skills (PSMS) and Sleep Quality and Functional Well-Being Outcomes Mediated by

- Depressive Symptoms in HIV+ Women with HPV. Poster presented at the Annual Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Miami, FL.
- 31. Smith, S.G.,* Patidar, S.M., Dodd, S.M., Jensen, S.E., Sannes, T.S., Telepak, L.C., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2013). *Perceived stress, cortisol, and BMI as predictors of wound healing in women with endometrial cancer.* Poster presented at the Annual Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Miami, FL.
- 32. Telepak, L. C.,* Chan, E. K. L., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. B. (2013, March). Stress, Coping, VEGF and Mortality in Women with Endometrial Cancer. Poster presented at the 71st Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Miami, FL.
- 33. Wong, S.* & Pereira, D.B. (2013, March). Personality as a predictor of biopsychosocial outcomes in women with non-metastatic endometrial cancer. Poster presented at the 71st Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Miami, FL.
- 34. Patidar, S.M.,* Telepak, L., Lipe, M., Sannes, T., Dodd, S., Bishop, M., Lopez, E., & Pereira, D.B. (2012, March). *A "Snapshot" of Photovoice as a Psychosocial Intervention for Individuals Affected by Ovarian Cancer.* Poster presented at the 71st Annual Scientific Meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Miami, FL.
- 35. Telepak, L.C.,* Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2012, April). *Psychosocial Factors and Survival in Women with Early Stage Endometrial Cancer*. Poster presented at the Annual Scientific Meeting of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, New Orleans, LA.
- 36. Sannes, T.S.,* Pereira, D.B., Jensen, S.E., & Dodd, S.M. (2011, April). *Depressive symptoms and cortisol variability preceding surgery for suspected endometrial cancer.* Citation paper presented at the 32nd Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Washington, D.C.
- 37. Dodd, S.M.,* Jensen, S.E., Sannes, T., Patidar, S., Garey, S., Morgan, L. & Pereira, D. (2011, April). Relationships among ambivalent social support, psychological distress, and cortisol during the perioperative period for women with suspected endometrial cancer. Paper presented at the 32nd Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Washington, D.C.
- 38. Jensen, S.E.,* Dodd, S., Sannes, T., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. (2011, April). *Pre-surgical perceived stress predicts febrile status following oncologic surgery.* Poster presented at the 32nd Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Washington, D.C.
- 39. Patidar, S.M.,* Pereira, D.B., Christian, L., Dodd, S.M., Bishop, M.M., Wingard, J.R., & Reddy, V. (2011, April). *Pre-HSCT (Hematopoietic Stem Cell Transplant) mental health associated with mortality two years post allogeneic HSCT*. Poster presented at the 32nd Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Washington, DC.
- 40. Stokes, J.O., Lipe, M.,* Duncan, C.L., & Pereira, D. (2011, April). *Parental health beliefs predict quality of life and medication adherence in preschoolers with asthma*. Poster presentation at the annual meeting of the Society for Pediatric Psychology, San Antonio, TX.
- 41. Patidar, S. M.,* Pereira, D. B., Christian, L., Dodd, S. M., Bishop, M. M., Wingard, J. R., & Reddy, V. S. (2010, April). Functional deficits, IL12 and survival in patients undergoing allogeneic hematopoietic stem cell transplantation (HSCT). Poster presentation at the 31st Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Seattle, WA.
- 42. Garey, S.L.,* Pereira, D.B., Dodd, S.M., Jensen, S.E., Sannes, T.S., & Morgan, L.S. (2010, April). *Alpha-Amylase and cortisol in women with endometrial cancer: comparing diurnal profiles in relation to stress*. Poster presented at the 31st Annual Meeting & Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Seattle, WA.

- 43. Jensen, S.E.,* Butt, Z., & Pereira, D.B. (2010, April). *Trajectory of quality of life following hysterectomy*. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine's 31st Annual Meeting, Seattle, WA.
- 44. Jensen, S.E.,* Dodd, S.M., Sannes, T., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2010, April). *Pre-surgical psychoneuroendocrine associations with leukocyte count following oncologic surgery*. Paper presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine's 31st Annual Meeting, Seattle, WA.
- 45. Dodd, S. M.,* Jensen, S., Sannes, T., Garey, S., Patidar, S., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. B. (2010, April). Social support and depressive symptoms among women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the 31st Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Seattle, WA.
- 46. Dodd, S. M.,* Jensen, S., Sannes, T., Garey, S., Patidar, S., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. B. (2010, April). Ambivalent social support, psychological distress, and VEGF across the perioperative period for women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the 31st Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Seattle, WA.
- 47. Sannes, T.,* Dodd, S., Jensen, S., Morgan, L., Carcamo, W., Chan, E., & Pereira, D. (2010, March) Anxiety, negative mood, and catecholamine levels in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 68th Annual Scientific Meeting, Portland, OR.
- 48. Lipe, M.,* Pereira, D.B., Dodd, S., Sannes, T., Bishop, M., & Lopez, E.D.S. (2010, February). *Using Photovoice as a method for assessing the quality of life of individuals impacted by gynecologic malignancies: a pilot study.* Poster presentation at the American Psychosocial Oncology Society's 7th Annual Conference, New Orleans, LA.
- 49. Athanason, R.D.,*** Lipe, M.R., Dodd, S.M., Jensen, S., Sannes, T., Garey, S., Patidar, S., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. (2010, February). *Relations among sleep, pain, and stress in endometrial cancer.* Poster presentation at the American Psychosocial Oncology Society's 7th Annual Conference, New Orleans, LA.
- 50. Jensen, S.E.,* Pereira, D.B., Whitehead, N.E., Marion, I., McCalla, J.R., Andrasik, M.P., Rose, R.C., & Antoni, M.H. (2009, March). Cognitive-behavioral stress management effects on psychosocial well-being of HIV+ women at risk for cervical cancer. Paper presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 67th Annual Scientific Meeting, Chicago, IL.
- 51. Jensen, S.E.,* Dodd, S.M., Sannes, T., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2009, March). *Pre-surgical psychoneuroimmunologic predictors of post-surgical pain in women with endometrial cancer.* Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 67th Annual Scientific Meeting, Chicago, IL.
- 52. Dodd, S. M.,* Pereira, D. B., Sannes, T., Jensen, S. E., Morgan, L. S., & Chan, E. (2009, March). Ambivalent social support, mood, and VEGF in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 67th Annual Scientific Meeting, Chicago, IL.
- 53. Sannes, T.,* Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Morgan, L., Chan, E., Kneipp, S. and Pereira, D.B. (2009, March). Pre-operative anxiety, cortisol and heat shock proteins in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. Poster session to be presented at the 2009 American Psychosomatic Society Conference, Chicago, IL.
- 54. Garey, S.L,* Pereira, D.B., Dodd, S.M., Jensen, S.E., Sannes, T.S., & Morgan, L.S. (2009, March). Relationships between personality variables and depressive symptoms in women with endometrial cancer. Poster session to be presented at the annual meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Chicago, IL.
- 55. Patidar, S.M.,* Pereira, D.B., Christian, L., Dodd, S.M., Bishop, M.M., Craggs, J., Wingard, J.R., & Reddy, V.S. (2009, March). *Introversion and IL12 among recipients of allogeneic hematopoietic stem*

- cell transplant (HSCT). Poster session to be presented at the annual meeting of the American Psychosomatic Society, Chicago, IL.
- 56. Sannes, T.,* Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Boegehold, L., Morgan, L., Chan, EKL, and Pereira, D.B. (2008, May). Stress, anxiety, and heat shock protein 70 in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the 2008 PNIRS Annual Meeting, Madison, WI.
- 57. Dodd, S.M.,* Wells, K., Jensen, S., Boegehold, L., Sannes, T., & Pereira, D. (2008, March). Endometrial cancer knowledge among women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the 29th Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, San Diego, CA.
- 58. Parenteau, S.,** Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Chung, K., Robinson, M.E., & Pereira, D.B. (2008, March). *Pain expectations and benefit-finding in women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer.* Poster presentation at the 29th Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, San Diego, CA.
- 59. Christian, L.,** Pereira, D., Bishop, M., Dodd, S., Wingard, H., & Reddy, V. (2008, March). *Spiritual absence predicts poorer 1-year survival outcomes after hematopoietic stem cell transplant.* Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 66th Annual Scientific Meeting, Baltimore, MD.
- 60. Dodd, S.M.,* Jensen, S.E., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. (2007, March). *Effects of negative social support on women undergoing surgery for suspected endometrial cancer*. Poster presentation at the 28th Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Washington, D.C.
- 61. Peake M,* Rose, R, Pereira D, & Antoni D. (2007, March). Reproductive health care barriers: Expanding paradigms to incorporate perspectives of poor HIV+ African American women. Paper presentation at the Second Annual Health Disparities Conference, New York, NY.
- 62. Herman, M.A., Andre, R., Price, C., Pereira, D., Morgan, L., Seubert, C. (2007, October). *Depressed women exhibit increased depth of anesthesia during induction*. Poster presentation at the 2007 Annual Meeting of the American Society of Anesthesiologists, San Francisco, CA.
- 63. Dodd, S.,* Pereira, D.B., Buscher, I., Peake, M., Rose, R., Simon, T., Fletcher, M.A., Maher, K., & Antoni, M.H. (2006, May). *Relations between depressive symptoms and cervical dysplasia in HIV+ Women with Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Infection.* Paper presentation at the Psychoneuroimmunologic Research Society's 13th Annual Meeting, Miami, FL.
- 64. Jensen, S.,* Pereira, D.B., Dodd, S., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., & Morgan, L. (2006, May). *The relationship between stress and post-surgical WBC count among women undergoing total abdominal hysterectomy-bilateral salpingo oophorectomy for suspected endometrial cancer.* Poster presentation at the Psychoneuroimmunologic Research Society's 13th Annual Meeting, Miami, FL.
- 65. Wells, K.,** Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. (2006, April). Association between diabetes, psychosocial status, and post-surgical complications in women with endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine's 27th Annual Meeting, San Francisco, CA.
- 66. Jensen, S.,* Cross, N., Yuill, L., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., Morgan, L., Kneipp, S., & Pereira, D.B. (2006, March). Pre-surgical psychosocial predictors of dysregulated diurnal cortisol among women with suspected endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 64th Annual Scientific Meeting, Denver, CO.
- 67. Jensen, S.,* Cross, N., Yuill, L., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., Morgan, I., & Pereira, D.B. (2006, March). Maladaptive interpersonal coping predicts poorer surgical recovery among women with endometrial cancer. Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 64th Annual Scientific Meeting, Denver, CO.

- 68. Cross, N.,* Jensen, S., Yuill, L., Hosonitz, M., Ripley, D., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2006, March). Sleep difficulties in endometrial cancer patients: Symptoms and comorbidities. Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 64th Annual Scientific Meeting, Denver, CO.
- 69. Rose, R.C.,* Pereira, D.B., & Antoni, M.H. (2006, March). *Trauma predicting the progression or persistence of cervical disease in women co-infected with HIV and Human Papillomavirus (HPV)*. Citation poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 64th Annual Scientific Meeting, Denver, CO.
- 70. Kneipp, S.M., Lutz, B., Pereira, D., Hall, A., Flocks, J., Beeber, L., Villalaz, L., Means, D., & Thomas, L. (2006, November). *CBPR to reduce women's health disparities thru TANF study: Description and overview.* Paper presentation at the American Public Health Association's 13th Annual Meeting and Exposition. Boston, MA.
- 71. Pereira, D.B., Jensen, S., Dodd, S., Chan, E.K.L., Ripley, D., & Morgan, L. (2006, May). *Conducting psychoneuroimmunology (PNI) research in the inpatient setting: New frontier or mission impossible?* Paper presentation at the Psychoneuroimmunologic Research Society's 13th Annual Meeting, Miami, FL.
- 72. Pereira, D., Rose, R., Peake, M., Buscher, I., Cross, N., Simon, T., & Antoni, M.H. (2006, March). Childhood sexual trauma & distress during colposcopic examination among HIV+ women at risk for cervical cancer. Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 64th Annual Scientific Meeting, Denver, CO.
- 73. Cross, N.,* Jensen, S., Yuill, L., Lehman, B., Ripley, D., Morgan, L., & Pereira, D. (2005, February). Life stress, sleep quality, and physical quality of life in endometrial cancer patients. Poster presentation at the Southern Nursing Research Society, Atlanta, GA.
- 74. Rose, R.C.,* Peake, M., Buscher, I., Ennis, N.E., Pereira, D.B., & Antoni, M.H. (2004, August). *Depressive symptoms, intrusive thoughts, and sexual quality of life in HIV+ HPV+ women.* Poster presentation at the American Psychological Association's Annual Convention, Honolulu, HI.
- 75. Carrico, A.W.,* Antoni, M.H., Pereira, D.B., Fletcher, M.A., Lechner, S.C., & Schneiderman, N. (2004, March). Optimism moderates cognitive behavioral stress management effects on Epstein-Barr virus antibody titers in HIV-infected gay men over time. Paper presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 62nd Annual Scientific Meeting, Orlando, FL.
- 76. Buscher, I.,* Pereira, D., Kumar, M., Antoni, M., Rose, R., Peake, M., & Ennis, N. (2004, March). *Depression, cortisol, and sleep disturbances in HIV+HPV+ women.* Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 62nd Annual Scientific Meeting, Orlando, FL.
- 77. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., Ennis, N.E., Carver, C.S., Thomas, E., Fletcher, M.A., Maher, K., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2004, March). *Optimism moderates the relationship between stress and interferongamma stimulated natural killer cell cytotoxicity in women with Human Immunodeficiency Virus and Human Papillomavirus infections*. Paper presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 62nd Annual Scientific Meeting, Orlando, FL.
- 78. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., Danielson, A., Simon, T., Efantis-Potter, J., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2004, March). *Inhibited interpersonal coping style predicts poorer adherence to scheduled clinic visits in Human Immunodeficiency Virus infected women at risk for cervical cancer.* Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 62nd Annual Scientific Meeting, Orlando, FL.
- 79. Rose, R.,* Pereira, D., Peake, M., Ennis, N., Danielson, A., O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M. (2003, March). *Perception of infectiousness, NKCC, and reproductive health care behavior in HIV+ HPV+ women.* Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 61st Annual Scientific Meeting, Phoenix, AZ.

- 80. Haritos, M.,* Pereira, D., Peake, M., Ennis, N., Danielson, A., O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M. (2003, March). *Emotional support as a predictor of higher cytotoxic/suppressor T lymphocyte percentage in women with Human Immunodeficiency Virus and Human Papillomavirus*. Poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 61st Annual Scientific Meeting, Phoenix, AZ.
- 81. Pereira, D.B. (2003, March). *Biopsychosocial relations to physiological processes in individuals with or at risk for cancer*. Symposium at the American Psychosomatic Society's 61st Annual Scientific Meeting, Phoenix, AZ.
- 82. Pereira, D.B., Ennis, N., Danielson, A., Peake, M., Rose, R., McCalla, O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M.H. (2003, March). Cognitive behavioral stress management (CBSM) improves positive affect and social support in HIV+ women with abnormal Papanicolaou smears. Paper presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society's 61st Annual Scientific Meeting, Phoenix, AZ.
- 83. Whitted, R., Pereira, D.B., Pietro, P., Haldeman, G., & Twiggs, L.B. (2002, October). *Menopausal knowledge in health care providers*. Poster presentation at the 13th Annual North American Menopause Society's Annual Meeting, Chicago, IL.
- 84. Peake, M., Pereira, D.B., Rose, R., Ennis, N.E., Danielson, A., O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M.H. (2002, April). *Negative communication and reproductive health in HIV+ HPV+ women*. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine's 23rd Annual Meeting, Washington, D.C.
- 85. Rose, R. Pereira, D.B., Peake, M., Ennis, N.E., Danielson, A., O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M.H. (2002, April). *Benefit finding and sexual behavior in HIV+ HPV+ women*. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine's 23rd Annual Meeting, Washington, D.C.
- 86. Antoni, M.H., & Pereira, D.B. (2001, March). Cognitive behavioral stress management and cervical neoplasia: Effects on physical health, quality of life, and psycho-biological mediators. Symposium presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine 22nd Annual Meeting, Seattle, WA.
- 87. Danielson, A., Antoni, M., Pereira, D., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2001, March). Decrements in natural killer cell cytotoxicity and t-cytotoxic/suppressor cell percentage are related to social isolation in HIV+ black women at risk for cervical cancer. Paper presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society Annual Meeting, Monterrey, CA.
- 88. Occelli, T.J., Riley, B.L., Pereira, D., Danielson, A., Vaughn, C., O'Sullivan, M.J., & Antoni, M.H. (2001, March). *Gynecologic knowledge in HIV+ women: More is related to less distress*. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine 22nd Annual Meeting, Seattle, WA.
- 89. West-Edwards, C., Pereira, D., Greenwood, D., Antoni, M., Ironson, G., Duran, R., Fletcher, M.A., & Schneiderman, N. (2001, March). *An investigation of the psychological and immune effects of a cognitive-behavioral stress management (CBSM) intervention for HIV+ African-American women.* Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine 22nd Annual Meeting, Seattle, WA.
- 90. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., Danielson, A., Simon, T., Munajj, J., Efantis-Potter, J., & O'Sullivan, M.J. (2000, March). Declines in natural killer cell percentages mediate the effects of high life stress on the incidence of cervical dysplasia in HIV+ Black women at risk for cervical cancer. Paper presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society Annual Meeting, Savannah, GA.
- 91. Danielson, A.L., Byrnes, D.M., Antoni, M.H., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., Fletcher, M.A. (1999, March). Social support, anxiety, and cytotoxic/suppressor T-cells in HIV+ Black women at risk for cervical cancer. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine's 20th Annual Meeting, San Diego, CA.
- 92. Pereira, D.B. (1999, March). *Herpes Simplex Virus (HSV) infection: Mind-body connections*. Paper presentation to the University of Miami Student Health Service, Coral Gables, FL.
- 93. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., Efantis-Potter, J., O'Sullivan, M.J., Goodkin, K., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & Danielson, A. (1999, March). Stressful events are related to the progression and persistence of

- cervical neoplasia over time in HIV+ Black women. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine's 20th Annual Meeting, San Diego, CA.
- 94. Byrnes, D., Antoni, M., Goodkin, K., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., Ironson, G., Asthana, D., & Fletcher, M. (1998, March). Stressful life events are associated with higher levels of squamous intraepithelial lesions (SIL) in HIV+ Black women. Citation poster presentation at the American Psychosomatic Society Annual Meeting, Clearwater, FL.
- 95. Byrnes, D., Antoni, M., Goodkin, K., Ironson, G., Asthana, D., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & Fletcher, M. (1998, March). Stressful life events, pessimism, and NKCC in HIV+ Black women at risk for cervical cancer. Poster presentation at the Society of Behavioral Medicine Nineteenth Annual Scientific Sessions, New Orleans, LA.
- 96. Edwards, C. A. C., Byrnes Pereira D., Greenwood, D. U., Antoni, M., & Schneiderman, N. (1997, August). Stress management and relaxation training intervention for HIV+ African-American women: Preliminary findings. Poster presentation at the American Psychological Association's 105th Annual Convention, Chicago, IL.
- 97. Byrnes, D., Antoni, M., Goodkin, K., Ironson, G., Asthana, D., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., Munajj, J., & Fletcher, M.A. (1997, May). Stressful events, repressive coping, pessimism, and natural killer cell cytotoxicity in women with Human Immunodeficiency Virus and Human Papillomavirus. Poster presentation at the National Conference on Women & HIV, Los Angeles, CA.
- 98. Greenwood, D., Antoni, M., West, C., Byrnes, D. (1997, May). *Stress management and relaxation*. Poster presentation at the National Conference on Women & HIV, Los Angeles, CA.
- 99. Byrnes D., Antoni, M., Goodkin, K., Efantis-Potter, J., Simon, T., & Munajj, J. (1996, March). *Life stress, HPV infection, immunity, and cervical neoplasia in HIV-1 seropositive minority women.* Paper presentation at the Fourth International Congress of Behavioral Medicine, Washington, D.C.

Invited Panelist, Organizer, or Moderator

- 1. Pereira, D.B. (2016, October). *NCI circadian disruption and cancer*. Invited meeting participant. Washington, D.C.
- 2. Pereira, D.B. (2017, June). *Circadian rhythms and cancer symptoms*. Invited workshop speaker at the 2017 MASCC/ISOO Annual Meeting on Supportive Care in Cancer, Washington D.C.
- 3. Pereira, D.B. (2015, March). *Distress screening and survivorship*. Paper Session at the 2015 Cancer Centers Administrators Forum, Lexington, KY.
- 4. Pereira, D.B. (2011, March). *Biopsychosocial influences on cancer.* Paper Session at the American Psychosomatic Society's 69th Annual Meeting, San Antonio, TX.
- 5. Pereira, D.B. (2011, March). Advances in Integrative Medicine: Relevance to Psychosomatic Medicine. Invited Symposium at the American Psychosomatic Society's 69th Annual Scientific Meeting, San Antonio, TX.
- 6. Pereira, D.B. (2008, March). *Biopsychosocial predictors of health and well-being in cancer.* Paper session at the American Psychosomatic Society's 66th Annual Scientific Meeting, Baltimore, MD.
- 7. Pereira, D.B. (2008, March). *Cognitive and behavioral predictors or health outcomes*. Paper session at the American Psychosomatic Society's 66th Annual Scientific Meeting, Baltimore, MD.
- 8. Pereira, D.B. (2007, March). *Optimizing health care delivery*. Symposium at the 28th Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Washington, D.C.
- 9. Pereira, D.B. (2007, March). *Cognitive processes in cancer*. Symposium at the 28th Annual Meeting and Scientific Sessions of the Society of Behavioral Medicine, Washington D.C.

- 10. Pereira, D.B. (2006, May). *Psychoneuroimmunology, psycho-oncology, and women's health.* Invited workshop for the Medical College of Georgia, Augusta, GA.
- 11. Pereira, D.B. (2006, February). Cognitive-behavioral stress management techniques and diabetes self-management. Invited address at the Robert Woods Johnson Foundation Diabetes Initiative's Conference on Healthy Coping and Diabetes Self-Management. St. Louis, MO.

c. State

Invited Seminars

- 1. Pereira, D.B. (2004, February). *Mind-body relationships in gynecologic malignancies: Integrating science and practice.* Invited paper presentation at the Joint Cancer Conference of the Florida Universities, Orlando, FL.
- 2. Pereira, D.B., Antoni, M.H., & Twiggs, L.B. (2001, April). *Human Papillomavirus and cervical cancer: Psychoneuroimmunologic influences*. Paper presentation at the Association for Women's Health, Obstetric, and Neonatal Nurses Annual Conference (Florida Chapter), Coral Gables, FL.

Refereed Papers

None.

Invited Panelist, Organizer, or Moderator

None.

d. Local

Invited Seminars

- 1. Fedele, D. and Pereira, D.B. (2019, April). *Board certification*. Paper presentation to the 2018-2019 Internship Class, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida. Gainesville, FL.
- 2. Pereira, D.B. (2019, March). *Fact-finding: A psycho-oncology case.* Paper presentation to the Clinical Health Psychology Area, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida. Gainesville, FL.
- 3. Pereira, D.B. (2019, February). *Distress Screening and Management in Oncology Settings*. Paper presentation to the UF Radiation Oncology Spring 2020 Meeting. Gainesville, FL.
- 4. Pereira, D.B. (2019, January). *Stress and coping in cancer.* Paper presentation to the UFHCC Brain Tumor Support Group. Gainesville, FL.
- 5. Dede, D.E., Ennis, N., King, L.M., & Pereira, D.B. (2018, November). *Career paths in clinical psychology.* Panel discussion for the Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida. Gainesville, FL.
- 6. Pereira, D.B. (2018, August). *Distress Screening and Management in Oncology Settings*. Paper presentation to Cancer Resource Connections, Gainesville, FL.
- 7. Pereira, D.B. (2018, March). *Photovoice effects on quality of life in pancreatic cancer.* Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology. Gainesville, FL.
- 8. Pereira, D.B. (2018, January). *Stress management in the context of living with a brain tumor.* Paper presentation to the UFHCC Brain Tumor Support Group. Gainesville, FL.

- 9. Pereira, D.B. (2015, June). Coping with the loss of a patient: A primer for the healing professions. Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Pediatric Oncology (Palliative Care). Gainesville, FL.
- 10. Pereira, D.B. (2015, June, November). *Coping with the loss of a patient: A primer for the healing professions.* Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology Predoctoral Internship in Clinical Psychology Program. Gainesville, FL.
- 11. Pereira, D.B. (2014, October). *Coping with the loss of a patient: A primer for the healing professions.* Paper presentation to the University of Florida Arts-in-Medicine Program. Gainesville, FL.
- 12. Waxenberg, L. & Pereira, D.B. (2012, September). *Cognitive behavioral interventions in fibromyalgia*. Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Rheumatology and Clinical Immunology, Gainesville, FL.
- 13. Pereira, D.B. & Telepak, L. (2012, October). *Psycho-Oncology Services at the University of Florida*. Invited paper presentation to the Division of Hematology/Oncology, Department of Medicine, University of Florida, Gainesville, FL.
- 14. Pereira, D.B. (2012, July). *Sexual harassment in academia*. Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- Sannes, T.S.,* Kneipp, S.M., Garey, S.L., Patidar, S.M., Marsiske, M.M., Morgan, L.S., and Pereira, D.B., (2012, May). Depressive Symptoms and Cortisol Variability Prior to Surgery for Suspected Endometrial Cancer. A poster presented at the 2012 UF & Shands Cancer Center Research Poster Day.
- 16. Smith, S.G.,* Postupack, R.A., Wong, S., Patidar, S.M., Sannes, T., Telepak, L., Chegini, N., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2012, May). *Sleep, Pain, and Affect in Recovery from Cancer (SPARC): An Overview.* Poster presented at the 2012 UF & Shands Cancer Center Research Poster Day.
- 17. Barry, R.K.,*** Patidar, S.M., Telepak, L.C., Smith, S.G., Sannes, T.S., Roth, A.J., Pereira, D.B., (2012, April). *Sleep Dysfunction and Pain in Women with Suspected Gynecologic Cancer.* A poster presented at the 2012 University of Florida College of Public Health and Health Professions Research Fair.
- 18. Telepak, L.C.,* Morgan, L., & Pereira, D.B. (2012, April). *Psychosocial Factors and Survival in Women with Early Stage Endometrial Cancer*. Poster presented at the 25th annual University of Florida Public Health and Health Professions Research Fair, Gainesville, FL.
- 19. Patidar, S.M.,* Telepak, L., Lipe, M., Sannes, T., Dodd, S., Bishop, M., Lopez, E., & Pereira, D.B. (2012, April). *A "Snapshot" of Photovoice as a Psychosocial Intervention for Individuals Effected by Ovarian Cancer*. Poster presented at the 25th annual University of Florida College of Public Health and Health Professions Research Fair, Gainesville, FL.
- 20. Pereira, D.B. (2011, February). *Delirium in cancer*. Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 21. Pereira, D.B. (2010, June). *Creating a caring culture in clinical settings: a psychologist's perspective.* Invited paper presentation for the Shining the Light on Caring Practices in Healthcare conference sponsored by the Florida Sunshine Consortium and Shands Center of Nursing Innovation, Gainesville, FL.
- 22. Pereira, D.B. & Patidar, S.M. (2010, June). *Psychosocial factors associated with health outcomes in hematopoietic stem cell transplant.* Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 23. Pereira, D.B. (2009, July). Serious mental illness in cancer Part I. Paper presentation to the Gainesville Chapter of the Florida Society of Oncology Social Workers, Gainesville, FL.

- 24. Pereira, D.B. (2009, June). Serious mental illness in cancer Part II. Paper presentation to the Gainesville Chapter of the Florida Society of Oncology Social Workers, Gainesville, FL.
- 25. Pereira, D.B., & Sannes, T.S. (2009, April). *Psychoneuroimmunologic relations among women with gynecologic cancers.* Grand rounds presentation at the University of Florida, College of Medicine, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Gainesville, FL.
- 26. Pereira, D.B., Dodd, S.M., Sannes, T.S., & Golden, Z. (2009, March). *Arts-in-medicine for inpatient hematopoietic cell transplant (HCT) patients: examining effects on health and well-being.* Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 27. Pereira, D.B. (2009, February). *Distress among individuals undergoing radiation therapy for cancer.* Paper presentation at the 20th Annual Shands Hospital at the University of Florida Radiation Therapists' Seminar, Gainesville, FL.
- 28. Pereira, D.B. (2008, December). *Stress and health*. Paper presentation to Oak Hammock at the University of Florida, Gainesville, FL.
- 29. Pereira, D.B. (2008, February). Sexual harassment: Ethics and federal/state laws for the academic psychologist. Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 30. Dodd, S.M.,* and Pereira, D.B. (2007, September). *Psychoneuroimmunology, psycho-oncology, and women.* Grand rounds presentation at the University of Florida, College of Medicine, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Gainesville, FL.
- 31. Pereira, D.B. (2007, March). *Psychoneuroimmunologic relations in endometrial cancer during the perioperative period*. Grand rounds presentation at the University of Florida, College of Medicine, Department of Medicine, Division of Hematology-Oncology, Gainesville, FL.
- 32. Pereira, D.B. & Jensen, S.E. (2007, February). *The psychological assessment and treatment of oncology patients in the inpatient setting.* Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 33. Pereira, D.B. (2006, August). The tyranny of positive thinking in the oncology setting. Paper presentation to the University of Florida, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology internship class, Gainesville, FL.
- 34. Reddy, V., Pereira, D.B., & Bishop, M. (2006, June). *Cytokines, cancer, and psychology: Transdisciplinary research from bench and bedside*. Grand rounds presentation at the University of Florida, College of Medicine, Department of Medicine, Division of Hematology-Oncology, Gainesville, FL.
- 35. Pereira, D.B., Wells, K., & Hoelle, R. (2006, April). *Code blue in the psychology clinic (Or, what to do when your new outpatient is unconscious in the waiting room)*. Paper presentation to the University of Florida Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 36. Pereira, D.B. (2005, May). Psychotherapeutic approaches with cancer patients and survivors: Cognitive-behavioral interventions. Paper presentation to the University of Florida Women's Health Research sponsored conference, "Outpatient counseling for cancer patients, survivors, and their caregivers," Gainesville, FL.
- 37. Pereira, D.B. (2005, May). Cognitive behavioral stress management effects on life stress, cervical dysplasia, and quality of life among HIV+ women. Paper presentation to the University of Florida Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 38. Pereira, D.B. (2004, November). *Psychoneuroimmunology, psycho-oncology, and women's health*. Paper presentation to the University of Florida College of Nursing Biobehavioral Research Center, Gainesville, FL.

- 39. Pereira, D.B. (2004, July). Of Mice and (wo)man: Old debates and new trends in psychoneuroimmunology and psycho-oncology. Paper presentation to the University of Florida Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 40. Pereira, D.B. (2003, July). *Premenstrual syndrome: Biochemically-based disease or psychosocial construction?*. Paper presentation to the University of Florida Department of Clinical and Health Psychology. Gainesville, FL.
- 41. Pereira, D.B. (2002, July). *Psychoneuroimmunologic aspects of women's health.* Paper presentation to the University of Florida Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.
- 42. Byrnes Pereira, D., & Simon, T. (1998, November). *Human Papillomavirus (HPV) in women: Part II Psychological perspectives*. Paper presentation to the Association of Women's Health, Obstetric and Neonatal Nurses (Miami Chapter), Coral Gables, FL.
- 43. Simon, T. & Byrnes Pereira, D. (1998, November). *Human Papillomavirus (HPV) in women: Part I: Therapeutic approaches and psychological perspectives*. Paper presentation to the Association of Women's Health, Obstetric and Neonatal Nurses (Florida Chapter), Coral Gables, FL.

Refereed Papers

- 1. Barry, R.K. Patidar, S.M., Telepak, L.C., Smith, S.G., Sannes, T.S., Roth, A.J., Pereira, D.B., (2012, April). Sleep Dysfunction and Pain in Women with Suspected Gynecologic Cancer. A poster presented at the 2012 University of Florida College of Public Health and Health Professions Research Fair.
- 2. Smith, S.G., Postupack, R.A., Wong, S., Patidar, S.M., Sannes, T., Telepak, L., Chegini, N., Morgan, L.S., & Pereira, D.B. (2012, May). Sleep, Pain, and Affect in Recovery from Cancer (SPARC): An Overview. Poster presented at the 2012 UF & Shands Cancer Center Research Poster Day.
- 3. Sannes, T.S., Kneipp, S.M., Garey, S.L., Patidar, S.M., Marsiske, M.M., Morgan, L.S., and Pereira, D.B., (2012, May). Depressive Symptoms and Cortisol Variability Prior to Surgery for Suspected Endometrial Cancer. A poster presented at the 2012 UF & Shands Cancer Center Research Poster Day.
- 4. Lipe, M.R. & Pereira, D.B. (2011, August). Coping with Cancer: The Psychology of Persevering. Paper presentation at the Chord of Color for a Cause, University of Florida Shands Cancer Center, Gainesville, FL.

Invited Panelist, Organizer, or Moderator

 Pereira, D.B. (2017, January). "They Said What?": Responding to Racism, Sexism, and Homophobia in Therapy. Invited panelist for Education & Advocacy Series Friday Colloquium, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Gainesville, FL.

CONTRACTS AND GRANTS

a. Funded Externally.

<u>Note:</u> *The Florida Biomedical Research Program provides bridge funding for NIH grants scored outside the payline. These funds were relinquished upon funding of the Qualifying Federal Proposal by the National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute on 08/20/2009.

Title of Project Florida Cancer ReTOOL Program for Underrepresented Minority Students

(and/or Subproject):

Source:

Effective Dates: 4/30/2017 – 4/29/2022 Role: 4/30/2017 – 4/29/2022 Mentor (0% Effort)

(Folakemi Odedina, PhD, Principal Investigator)
National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$1,512,555

Title of Project Impact of a Minority Prostate Cancer (MiCaP) Research Digest in Translating Scientific

(and/or Subproject): Discovery into Public Health and Community Applications (W81XWH-15-1-0526)

Effective Dates: 2014 - 2020

Role: Co-Investigator (10% effort)

(Folakemi Odedina, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: Department of Defense

Prostate Cancer Research Program Population Science Impact Award

Total Costs: \$1,089,679.00

Title of Project Cognitive Behavioral Effects on Sleep, Pain, and Cytokines in Gynecologic Cancer

(and/or Subproject): (5R01CA138808)

Effective Dates: 08/20/2009 – 05/30/2017

Role: Principal Investigator (30% effort)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Direct Costs: \$1,194,990 Total Indirect Costs: \$482,602

Title of Project Development of a Model of Prostate Cancer Care and Survivorship for Black Men: A

(and/or Subproject): Grounded Theory Study of Ethnically Diverse Black Men (W81XWH-13-1-0473)

Effective Dates: 9/30/2013 – 8/31/2016
Role: 9/30/2013 – 8/31/2016
Co-Investigator (3% effort)

(Folakemi Odedina, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: Department of Defense

Prostate Cancer Research Program Health Disparity Award

Total Costs: \$1,020,322

Title of Project Cognitive Behavioral Effects on Sleep, Pain, and Cytokines in Gynecologic Cancer

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 06/01/2009 – 08/19/2009

Role: Principal Investigator (30% effort)
Source: Florida Biomedical Research Program*

Total Direct Costs: \$200,000

Total Indirect Costs: \$0

Title of Project Psychoneuroimmunologic Relations Among Women with Endometrial Cancer During

(and/or Subproject): the Perioperative Period (R03 CA117480-01A1)

Effective Dates: 09/01/2006 – 08/01/2008

(No cost extension until 08/01/2009)

Role: Principal Investigator (18% effort)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Direct Costs: \$100,000 Total Indirect Costs: \$41,203

Title of Project CBPR to Reduce Women's Health Disparities Thru TANF (R01 NR009406-01A1)

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 09/01/2005 – 05/01/2009
Role: 09/01/2005 – 05/01/2009
Co-Investigator (15% effort)

(Shawn Kneipp, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Institute of Nursing Research

Total Direct Costs: \$923,333 Total Indirect Costs: \$415,520

b. Funded Internally.

Title of Project Feasibility, Acceptability, and Efficacy of a Yoga Intervention for Distress in Women

(and/or Subproject): with Gynecologic, Gastrointestinal, or Thoracic Cancer

Effective Dates: 5/8/2018 – 7/1/2020 Role: Principal Investigator

Source: University of Florida Health Cancer Center

Total Direct Costs: \$110,700 Total Indirect Costs: None

Title of Project | Piloting the Acceptability of a Culturally Tailored Evidence-Based mHealth Intervention

(and/or Subproject): for Low-Income Black Women with Breast Cancer

Effective Dates: 12/1/2014 – 11/30/2015

Role: University of Florida Health Cancer Center Mentor (0% effort)

(Nicole E. Whitehead, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: American Cancer Society Chris DiMarco Institutional Research Grant (IRG 01-188-07)

to the University of Florida

Total Direct Costs: \$30,000 Total Indirect Costs: None

Title of Project Comparison of the Fecal Microbiome, Peripheral Inflammatory Markers, and Symptoms

(and/or Subproject): in Individuals Discordant for GVHD after Allogeneic Hematopoietic Stem Cell

Transplant

Effective Dates: 12/1/2014 – 11/30/2015 Role: Co-Investigator (0% effort)

(Debra Lynch Kelly, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: American Cancer Society Chris DiMarco Institutional Research Grant (IRG 01-188-07)

to the University of Florida

Total Direct Costs: \$30,000 Total Indirect Costs: None

Title of Project | Impact of Mechanism Based Acupuncture Intervention to Improve Weight Loss in GI

(and/or Subproject): Cancer Patients with Cachexia

Effective Dates: 5/1/2014 – 4/30/2016

Role: Co-Investigator (cost sharing – 10% effort)

(Saunjoo Yoon, PhD, Principal Investigator)

University of Florida Opportunity Grant Source:

University of Florida

Total Direct Costs: \$84.000 Total Indirect Costs: None

Quality of Life Among Individuals Impacted by Gynecologic Malignancies with Poor Title of Project

(and/or Subproject):

Prognoses

Effective Dates:

01/01/2008 - 10/01/2009

Role:

Principal Investigator (cost sharing – 10% effort)

Public Health-Health Professions Model Demonstration Project Grant Source:

College of Public Health and Health Professions

University of Florida

Total Direct Costs: \$20.000 Total Indirect Costs: None

Title of Project

The Impact Of Maternal Gynecologic Cancer On Child Psychological Functioning

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 04/01/2005 - 03/31/2007

Role:

Principal Investigator (Cost sharing – 5% effort)

Source:

Center for Pediatric Psychology and Family Studies, Department of Clinical and Health

Psychology, University of Florida

Total Direct Costs: \$600 Total Indirect Costs: \$0

Title of Project

Psychoneuroimmunologic Relations Among Women with Endometrial Cancer

(and/or Subproject): Effective Dates:

01/01/2004 - 01/01/2005

Role:

Principal Investigator (Cost sharing – 20% effort)

Source:

Junior Investigator Award, American Cancer Society Institutional Grant Award to the

University of Florida/Shands Cancer Center

Total Direct Costs: \$20,000 Total Indirect Costs: None

Submitted, Pending Decision. C.

External.

Title of Project

Ovarian Cancer Research Fund (OCRF) Woman to Woman Grant

(and/or Subproject):

10/1/2019 - 9/30/2020

Effective Dates: Role:

Co-Principal Investigator (Merry-Jennifer Markham, MD, Co-Principal Investigator)

Ovarian Cancer Research Fund Source:

\$50.000 Total Costs:

Title of Project

Developing and Pilot Testing a HCP Online Intervention for YACDs

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 12/1/2019 - 11/30/2021 Role: Co-Investigator (0.36 committed months) (Carla Fisher,PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$419,375

Internal.

None.

d. Submitted But Not Funded.

Note: Single asterisk (*) indicates application withdrawn prior to scientific review due to relocation of Principal Investigator to another institution. Double asterisk (**) indicates application under revision.

External.

Title of Project Photovoice Effects on Quality of Life in Pancreatic Cancer

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 9/1/2018 – 8/31/2023

Role: Principal Investigator (3.6 committed months)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$2,144,160

Title of Project Stress-Reduction Effects on Surgical Site Infections

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 7/1/2018 – 6/30/2023

Role: Principal Investigator (3.0 committed months)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$2,592,071

Title of Project | Ovarian Cancer Research Fund (OCRF) Woman to Woman Grant

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 7/1/2017 – 6/30/2018

Role: Co-Principal Investigator (Merry-Jennifer Markham, MD, Co-Principal Investigator)

Source: Ovarian Cancer Research Fund

Total Costs: \$50,000

Title of Project Predictors of Prostate Cancer Care and Survivorship Among Foreign-Born Black Men

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 10/1/2017 – 9/30/2022

Role: Co-Investigator (0.6 committed months) (Folakemi Odedina, PhD, Principal

Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$3,637,319

Title of Project Development of a Prostate Cancer Care and Survivorship Intervention for African

(and/or Subproject): Immigrants

Effective Dates: 9/1/2017 – 8/31/2019

Role: Co-Investigator (0.48 committed months) (Folakemi Odedina, PhD, Principal

Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$429,501

Title of Project The Impact of Spousal, Partner, or Significant Other Support on the Quality of Life of

(and/or Subproject): | Black Men Surviving Prostate Cancer

Effective Dates: 2/1/2016 – 1/31/2019

Role: Co-Investigator (1.2 committed months) (Mary Ellen Young, PhD, Principal

Investigator)

Source: Department of Defense

Total Costs: \$9,000,000

Title of Project

Baseline and stress-induced salivary cortisol levels and prepulse inhibition of startle

(and/or Subproject): responses in young adult human subjects exposed to general anesthesia as neonates 4/1/2017 - 3/31/2019

Role: Co-Investigator (2.04 committed months) (Anatoly Martynyuk, PhD, Principal

Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health

Total Costs: \$400,450

Title of Project Illicit Drug Use and Innate Immunity in HIV Positive African Americans

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 1/1/2016 – 12/31/2016

Role: Co-Investigator (10% effort) (Larry D. Keen II, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Institute of Drug Addiction

Total Costs: \$400,000

Title of Project Synergy between Omics, Symptoms, and Healing Trajectories of Venous Ulcers

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 1/1/2016 – 12/31/2020

Role: Co-Investigator (5% effort) (Joyce Stechmiller, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Institute of Nursing Research

Total Costs: \$2,919,202

Title of Project Pancreatic Cancer Quality of Life: Through the Lens of Photovoice

(and/or Subproject):

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 7/10/2015 – 6/30/2017

Role: Principal Investigator (40% effort)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$400,914

Title of Project PNI Mechanisms of Surgical Site Healing in Cancer

Effective Dates: 04/01/2015 – 03/31/2017

Role: Principal Investigator (30% effort)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Costs: \$409,195

Title of Project | Impact of Mechanism Based Acupuncture Intervention to Improve Weight Loss in GI

(and/or Subproject): Cancer Patients with Cachexia Role: Co-Investigator (10% effort)

(Saunjoo Yoon, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Institute for Nursing Research

Title of Project Diversity Supplement to Promote Independence in Research on Behavioral Cancer

(and/or Subproject): Control in Minority Women Principal Investigator (0% effort)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Title of Project Mitigating the Impact of Sleep and Mood on Endocrine and Immune Functioning in

(and/or Subproject): Older Caregivers of Dementia Patients

Effective Dates: 04/01/2011 – 03/31/2016

Role: Co-Principal Investigator (10% effort)

(Christina McCrae, Ph.D., C.BSM, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health

Total Direct Costs: \$1,808,201 Total Indirect Costs: \$734,823

Title of Project Prevalence and risk factors of postpartum depression among low income and minority

(and/or Subproject): | women*

Effective Dates: 12/01/2009 – 11/30/2011 Role: 12/01/2009 – 11/30/2011 Investigator (10% effort)

(Rada Dagher, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Institute of Mental Health

Total Direct Costs: \$274,999 Total Indirect Costs: \$127,874

Title of Project Understanding Participation Motives To Advance Health Disparities Research

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 4/1/2009 – 3/31/2011

Role: Co-Principal Investigator (20% effort)

(Shawn Kneipp, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Institute of Nursing Research

Total Direct Costs: \$202,890 Total Indirect Costs: \$94,343

Title of Project Individual and Interpersonal Influences on Colon Cancer

 (and/or Subproject):
 (R21 CA133313-01A1)

 Effective Dates:
 02/01/2008 – 01/32/2010

 Role:
 Investigator (15% effort)

(Barbara Curbow, PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Cancer Institute

Total Direct Costs: \$332,697

Total Indirect Costs: \$97,577

Title of Project Effects of Caregiver Role, Sleep and Stress on Endocrine and Immune Function

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 4/01/2006 – 3/31/2008 Role: 4/01/2006 – 3/31/2008 Investigator (10% effort)

Source: National Institutes of Health/National Institute of Nursing Research

Total Direct Costs: \$300,000 Total Indirect Costs: \$139,500

Internal.

Title of Project | Side Effects During Immunotherapy: The Patients' Perspective

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 3/1/2017 – 2/28/2022

Role: Principal Investigator (0.6 committed months)

(with Moffitt Principal Investigator: Heather Jim, Ph.D.)

Source: UF/Moffitt Collaborative Initiative

Total Direct Costs: \$176,576 Total Indirect Costs: \$26,486

Title of Project Pilates Intervention for Women Receiving Radiation Therapy for Breast Cancer

(and/or Subproject):

Effective Dates: 11/01/2010 – 10/31/2011

Role: Principal Investigator (Cost sharing – 10% effort)

(with Moffitt Principal Investigator: Sarah Rausch, Ph.D.)

Source: UF/Moffitt Collaborative Initiative

Total Direct Costs: \$35,000 Total Indirect Costs: \$0

Title of Project Effects of Exercise on Inflammation, Immune Function, Depression, and Wound

(and/or Subproject): Healing in Older Adults Effective Dates: 06/01/2007 – 05/31/2008

Role: Investigator (Cost Sharing – 10% effort)
Source: Research Opportunity Seed Fund
University of Florida, Office of Research

Offiversity of Florida, Office of INES

Total Direct Costs: \$100.000

Total Indirect Costs: \$0

Title of Project Implementation of National Comprehensive Cancer Network Distress Management

(and/or Subproject): Guidelines among Medicaid Oncology Inpatients (Subproject)

Effective Dates: 9/10/2005 – 9/30/2006

Role: Project Leader (Cost Sharing – 10% effort)

(Parent Project: Evaluation of Florida Medicaid Programs for FY 2005; Robert Frank,

PhD, Principal Investigator)

Source: Agency for Health Care Administration

Total Direct Costs: \$20,000
Total Indirect Costs: \$0

UNIVERSITY GOVERNANCE AND SERVICE

2019 - Present	Director, Postdoctoral Training Program, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, College of Public Health and Health Professions
2019 - Present	Member, Curriculum Committee, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, College of Public Health and Health Professions
2019 – Present	Leader, Palliative Care and Supportive Oncology Workgroup, Cancer Population Sciences Committee, University of Florida Health Cancer Center
2019	Member, Search Committee, Departments of Neurology and Clinical and Health Psychology, Colleges of Medicine and Public Health and Health Professions, Full Professor Position in Genetics of Neurodegenerative Diseases
2019	Chair, Search Committee, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, Open Rank Position in Clinical Health Psychology
2017 - Present	Member, UF Health Cancer Center's Scientific Review and Monitoring Committee
2017 - Present	Member, Cancer Population Sciences Committee, University of Florida Health Cancer Center
2017 - Present	Member, Palliative Care Interdisciplinary Team, University of Florida Health Cancer Center
2016	Chair, Search Committee, Clinical and Health Psychology, Assistant Professor Position in Pain Psychology
2016	Chair, Search Committee, Clinical and Health Psychology, Clinical Assistant Professor Positions
2015 - Present	Appointed Psychosocial Representative, UF Health Joint Oncology Program
2014 – 2016	Director, Health Psychology Area, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida
2013 – 2014	Elected Member, Collaboration Committee, College of Public Health and Health Professions
2013 – 2014	Appointed Chair, Student Travel Award Committee, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida
2018 - 2019 2016 - 2017 2015 - 2016 2014 - 2016 2013 - 2014 2012 - 2013 2007 - 2008	Member, Graduate Student Admissions Committee, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida

2003 – 2004	
2011 – 2015	Appointed Member, UF&Shands Cancer Committee, University of Florida
2011 – 2012	Member, PhD Program Review Committee, College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2011 – 2012	Elected Chair, Curriculum Committee, College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2010 – 2011	Elected Member, Curriculum Committee, College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2008 – 2012	Elected Member, Executive Committee, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida
2007	Member, Faculty Search Committee, College of Public Health and Health Professions, Department of Behavioral Science and Community Health, Division of Social and Behavioral Science, University of Florida
2006 – 2011	Member, Interdisciplinary End-of-Life Committee, University of Florida & Shands Health Science Center, University of Florida
2006 – 2007	Member, Clinical Planning Group, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida
2006 – 2007	Chair, Committee on Leave (ad hoc), College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2005	Commencement Marshall, College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2003 – 2004	Member, Core Faculty Search Committee, College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2003 – 2004	Member, Faculty Search Committee (Pediatric Psychology position), College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2002 – 2003	Member, Leadership Team, Institute for Women's Health, University of Miami
2002 – 2003	Member, Women's Commission, University of Miami
2000 – 2003	Board Member, Gynecology Research and Support Committee, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, University of Miami

CONSULTATIONS OUTSIDE THE UNIVERSITY

a. 2003 to Present.

DATES OF CONSULTATION SERVICE	CONSULTEE NAME	CONSULTEE INSTITUTION	DESCRIPTION OF ROLE
November 2014 - Present	Chandylen Nightingale, PhD, MPH	Wake Forest School of Medicine	Providing consultation on the collection, analysis, and interpretation of neuroendocrine data on Project RELAX.
July 2010 – 2011	Joshua Mann, MD, MPH, Associate Professor and Preventive Medicine Residency Director	Department of Family and Preventive Medicine, University of South Carolina School of Medicine	Provided consultation on the development of an R21 to examine the effects of a peripartum cognitive behavioral stress management intervention on maternal-child outcomes.
June 2010 – 2011	Walter Psoter, DDS	Columbia University, New York, NY	Provided consultation for a National Institutes of Health R21 (pending scientific review; PI: Walter Psoter, DDS) on PTSD among head and neck cancer survivors
September 2009 - Present	Sally E. Jensen, PhD	NorthShore University Health System, Evanston, IL	Providing consultation for a NorthShore University HealthSystem Pilot Grant (PI: Sally E. Jensen, PhD) on psychosocial functioning and patient-reported surgical outcome in women with endometrial cancer.
May 2006	Peter F. Buckley, MD, Chairperson	Medical College of Georgia, Department of Psychiatry and Health Behavior, Augusta, GA	Provided consultation regarding the development of a college-wide women's health curriculum.
February 2006	Edwin Fisher, PhD, Program Director	Robert Woods Johnson Foundation, Diabetes Initiative, Washington University, St. Louis, MO	Provided consultation to Dr. Edwin Fisher, Program Director, and grantees on the development and application of Cognitive Behavioral Stress Management techniques in the self-management of diabetes mellitus.
April 2001 – April 2002	Gwen Scott, MD	Department of Pediatrics, University of Miami School of Medicine, Miami, FL	Provided consultation to Dr. Gwen Scott and Ana Garcia, M.S.W., in designing and writing a pilot study for a Ryan White Title IV renewal. The study proposed to examine the effects of a group-based psychosocial intervention on HIV disclosure decision-making in women.
May 2000 – August 2000	Leo B. Twiggs, MD, Associate Dean and Professor	Institute for Women's Health (IWH), Department of Obstetrics and	Provided consultation on the development and implementation of women's health research protocols.

		Gynecology, University of Miami School of Medicine, Miami, FL	
March 1999	Lynda Powell, PhD and Susan Everson, PhD, Council Members	American Psychosomatic Society (APS), MacLean, VA	Proposed the development of a mentoring program for female trainees in APS by women in positions to mentor. Assisted in the design of this program alongside Lynda Powell, PhD and Susan Everson, PhD.
August 1998 – August 1999	Howard Anapol, MD, Director and Associate Professor	University of Miami Student Health Service, Coral Gables, FL	Developed and implemented a consultation / liaison service to the student health service at the University of Miami. Assessed and provided short- and long-term therapy to students with medical complaints and eating disorders. Provided inservice to medical staff.
July 1998 – August 1998	Neil Schneiderman, PhD, Professor and Principal Investigator	SMART Study, Department of Psychology, University of Miami, Coral Gables, FL	Provided intensive training to faculty, staff, postdoctoral students, and graduate students in the Department of Psychology at the University of Miami in developing and implementing a structured, manualized cognitive-behavioral stress management intervention for HIV+ gay men and minority women.
February 1998	Stephen Weiss, PhD, Professor and Principal Investigator	SMART/EST Women Study, Department of Psychiatry, University of Miami School of Medicine, Miami, FL	Provided intensive training to faculty and staff in the Departments of Psychology and Psychiatry at the University of Miami in developing and implementing a structured, manualized cognitive-behavioral stress management intervention for HIV+ minority women.
February 1997	Stephen Weiss, PhD, Professor and Principal Investigator	SMART/EST Women Study, Department of Psychiatry, University of Miami School of Medicine, Miami, FL	Provided intensive training to faculty and staff in the Departments of Psychology and Psychiatry at the University of Miami in developing and implementing a structured, manualized cognitive-behavioral stress management intervention for HIV+ minority women.

EDITOR OF A SCHOLARLY JOURNAL, SERVICE ON AN EDITORIAL ADVISORY BOARD, OR REVIEWER FOR A SCHOLARLY JOURNAL

International Editorial Advisory Board Member

British Journal of Health Psychology (2006 – Present)

Reviewer

Annals of Behavioral Medicine

Biological Psychiatry

Brain, Behavior, and Immunity

British Journal of Cancer

Cancer

Gynecologic Oncology

Health Psychology

International Journal of Behavioral Medicine

International Journal of Rehabilitation and Health

Journal of Behavioral Medicine

Journal of Clinical Psychology in Medical Settings

Journal of Consulting and Clinical Psychology

Journal of the American Medical Association

Journal of Traumatic Stress

Journal of Women's Health

Psycho-Oncology

Psychology and Health

Psychosomatic Medicine

Sex Roles

Translational Behavioral Medicine

CLINICAL SERVICE OR CLINICAL ACTIVITIES

2003 - Present ATTENDING & CLINICAL SUPERVISOR, PSYCHO-ONCOLOGY SERVICE

Department of Clinical and Health Psychology

University of Florida Gainesville, FL

The primary missions of the Psycho-Oncology Clinical Division are (a) to provide comprehensive psychosocial services informed by state-of-the-science research to individuals affected by cancer, and (b) to provide training in the evaluation and treatment of oncology patients to predoctoral graduate students and interns in clinical psychology at UF. The Clinical Division, which operates under the supervision of Dr. Pereira, a licensed clinical psychologist (PY 6849), is the only clinical service at the University of Florida that provides *psychological* evaluation and treatment services to oncology patients. The Table below outlines the service offered through the Psycho-Oncology Service in the Psychology Clinic at the University of Florida, as well as the providers who routinely refer to the service.

Psycho-Oncology Clinical Services.

PSYCHO-ONCOLOGY CLINICAL SERVICES

REFERRAL SOURCES AT THE UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA HEALTH CANER CENTER

Routine psychological evaluations on all individuals being evaluated for hematopoietic stem cell transplant

Hematology/Oncology Bone Marrow Transplant Service

Routine psychological evaluations on all women being evaluated for unilateral or bilateral prophylactic mastectomy

Breast Center

Routine psychological evaluations on individuals undergoing evaluation/treatment of primary malignancies involving the brain and central nervous system (neuro-oncology patients)

Neurosurgery (Neuro-Oncology)

Routine health and behavior assessment on all individuals attending the Multidisciplinary GI Oncology Clinic

Gastrointestinal Oncology Clinic

Supportive Oncology

Psychological evaluations on oncology outpatients and inpatients referred by University of Florida/Shands health care providers for the assessment of mental and behavioral health issues

Psychological treatment of oncology outpatients and inpatients with a range of Axis I and Axis II psychopathology, including adjustment disorders, anxiety, delirium, depression, end-of-life issues, marital discord, pain management, personality disorders, psychosis, and suicidality.

Breast Center
Gastrointestinal Oncology
Hematology/Oncology (Medical Oncology)
Inpatient Oncology Hospitalist Services
Otolaryngology (Head and Neck Surgery)
Neurosurgery (Neuro-Oncology)
Psychiatry
Radiation Oncology
Surgical Oncology

MEMBERSHIP AND ACTIVITIES IN THE PROFESSION

2019 - Present	Member, Peer Review Panel for K99/R00 Transitional Fellowship Applications submitted to RFA-CA-19-029 and RFA-CA-19-030
2019	Ad Hoc Member, 2019/05 NCI-I R Special Emphasis Panel/Scientific Review Group
2018 - Present	Fellow, American Academy of Clinical Health Psychology
2016	Ad Hoc Member, Center for Scientific Review, NIH, MESH Study Section
2016	Member, ZAT1 HS-27 NCCIH Loan Repayment Programs Study Section
2015	Ad Hoc Member, Peer Review Committee for Cancer Control and Prevention: Psychosocial and Behavioral Research, American Cancer Society
2014	Member, Special Emphasis Panel/Scientific Review Group 2014/10 ZAT1 SM (33) L, National Center for Complementary and Alternative Therapy, National Institutes of Health
2014 – 2017	Elected Member, Nominating Committee, American Psychosomatic Society (APS)

2010	Member, MD Anderson Cancer Center NCI R25 Predoctoral Application Review Group
2010	Member, Scientific Peer Review Group, Chronic Granulomatous Disease Research Trust, UK
2009 – 2014	Member, Moffitt Cancer Center, Tampa, FL
2008 - Present	Member, Scientific Peer Review Group, American Cancer Society Internal Grant Award to the University of Florida Health Cancer Center
2007 – 2009	Member, Scientific Peer Review Group, Department of Defense, United States Army Medical Research and Materiel Command, Congressionally Directed Medical Research Programs, Breast Cancer
2006 - Present	Member, American Psychosocial Oncology Society (APOS)
2006 - Present	Member, Psychoneuroimmunology Research Society (PNIRS)
2006 – 2009	Member, Special Emphasis Panel, National Cancer Institute, PAR-06-073 and PAR-06-458: Small Grants for Behavioral Research in Cancer Control
2006 – 2011	Program Committee Member, American Psychosomatic Society (APS)
2006 – 2009	Chair, Behavioral Medicine in Medical Settings Track, Society of Behavioral Medicine (SBM)
2005	Member, Special Emphasis Panel, ZCA1 SRRB-K(J2), National Cancer Institute, PAR-04-020: Small Grants for Behavioral Research in Cancer Control
2004 – 2009	Member, Biobehavioral Research Center, College of Nursing, University of Florida
2004 - Present	Member, University of Florida Health Cancer Center, University of Florida
2004	Invited Participant, "Exploring the Integration of Psychoneuroimmunology and Tumor Immunology in Cancer Control Research," National Cancer Institute
2003 – 2009	Member, Women's Health Research Center, University of Florida
2003 – 2011	Member, Florida Psychological Association
2002 – 2003	Member, Sylvester Comprehensive Cancer Center, University of Miami
2001 - Present	Member, Society for Behavioral Medicine's Cancer Special Interest Group
2001 - Present	Member, Society for Behavioral Medicine's Women's Health Special Interest Group
2001 – 2011	Member, American Psychological Association, Division 38 (Health Psychology)
2001 – 2011	Member, American Psychological Association, Division 35 (Society for the Psychology of Women)
1999 – 2011	Member, American Psychological Association

1998 – Present	Member, American Psychosomatic Society
1998 – 2000	Member, American Psychosomatic Society Member Student/Trainee Committee
1995 – Present	Member, Society of Behavioral Medicine
HONORS	
2019	2018-2019 Doctoral Mentor of the Year, College of Public Health and Health Professions, University of Florida
2018 - 2021	Recipient, UF Preeminence Term Professorship
2018	"High-Enroller" Award, University of Florida Health Cancer Center
2013	Recipient, Research Mentorship Award, Department of Clinical and Health Psychology, University of Florida
2011	Recipient, Excellence Award for Assistant Professors, University of Florida
2006	American Psychosomatic Society, Citation Poster
2005	American Psychosomatic Society, Outstanding Practice-Relevant Research Award
2005	American Psychosomatic Society, Citation Poster
2004	Junior Investigator Award, American Cancer Society
2002	Appointed to the Women's Leadership Team, Institute for Women's Health, University of Miami
2001	Psychotherapy with Women Award, American Psychological Association, Division 35 (Society for the Psychology of Women)
1999 – 2000	Awarded a Postdoctoral Traineeship from the National Institutes of Mental Health
1998	American Psychosomatic Society Young Scholar Award
1998	Awarded a Citation Poster at the American Psychosomatic Society
1997	University of Miami Award of Academic Merit
1994 – 1998	University of Miami Department of Psychology Academic Commendations
1994 – 1998	Awarded a Predoctoral Traineeship from the National Institutes of Mental Health
1991	Graduated from University of Pennsylvania Cum Laude
1989 – 1991	University of Pennsylvania Dean's List